

The New York Public Library Jerome Robbins Dance Division

Guide to the **Rudolf Nureyev photographic scrapbooks** ca. 1956-1993 \*MGZEB 01-1377

Processed by Robert Burns Gable, Nancy Sifton.

## Summary

Creator: Gable, Robert Burns

Title: Rudolf Nureyev photographic scrapbooks

Date: ca. 1956-1993

Size: 34 albums, 5 document boxes, 1 oversize box

Source: Gift. Robert Burns Gable. Received: 2000.

**Abstract:** The collection was compiled by Robert Burns Gable to document the career of dancer Rudolf Nureyev. Included are performance photographs, studio shots, candid photographs, and reproductions of photographs, reviews, and feature articles from magazines and newspapers.

**Preferred citation:** Rudolf Nureyev photographic scrapbooks Gable, Robert Burns, collector, \*MGZEB 01-1377, Jerome Robbins Dance Division, The New York Public Library for the Performing Art.

Language of the Material: English

Processing note: Processed by Robert Burns Gable, Nancy Sifton.

## **Creator History**

Robert Burns Gable was born in Hollidaysburg, Pennsylvania. Influenced at an early age by the films of Fred Astaire, he studied tap dancing. While still an art school student, he traveled with the Cole Brothers Circus, performing as a clown. A lifelong dance enthusiast, his early dance viewing included the Ballet Russe de Monte Carlo and the Sadlers Wells Ballet, including Margot Fonteyn in the 1949 production of *Sleeping Beauty*. Other dancers whose careers he followed included Vera Zorina, Alicia Alonso, Igor Youskevitch, John Kriza, and, Rudolf Nureyev.

Mr. Gable's first image of Nureyev was a photograph accompanying a news story about the Russian dancer's defection in 1961. That photograph was kept over his drawing board and was the source of a portrait painted by Gable which he presented three years later to Nureyev after a performance by the dancer and Fonteyn at the old Metropolitan Opera House. Gable saw most of Nureyev's roles throughout his career, including the dancer's only performances in the role of *Bluebeard*.Having met

Nureyev on numerous occasions, Gable remained a devoted "fan" throughout his career in the West.

Starting with that first photograph in 1961, Mr.Gable, also assisted by friends and Nureyev fans in the United States and around the world, collected reviews, photographs, and news items on the Russian dancer, growing into what is probably one of the most comprehensive collections on Rudolf Nureyev in the world.

Rudolf Nureyev, born March 17, 1938, started his dance career as an amateur folk dancer but later (1955-1958) studied at the Leningrad Choreographic School under Aleksandr Pushkin. He entered the Kirov Ballet where for the next three years he danced principal roles with the leading ballerinas of the company. In 1961, on a company tour to Paris, where his performances were greatly admired, he was ordered to return to Russia instead of continuing to London with the company. His career at that point having been an almost continuous conflict with the authorities, he decided instead to request political asylum. In the West he first appeared with the Grand Ballet du Marquis de Cuevas and then in a London Royal Academy of Dancing Gala at the invitation of Margot Fonteyn. This latter appearance was the beginning of a long association with Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet. He also appeared throughout the world dancing and staging classical choreography as well as performing modern repertory such as Frederick Ashton's Marguerite and Armand, Roland Petit's Paradise Lost, Maurice Béjart's Songs of a Wayfarer, Martha Graham's Lucifer, and Rudy Van Dantzig's Ulysses. He also mounted full productions of La Bayadère, Raymonda, Swan Lake, Don Quixote, Sleeping Beauty, Nutcracker, and Romeo and Juliet. In 1972, Nurevev starred in the full-length film I am a Dancer, in 1974-1975, appeared on Broadway in a program entitled Nureyev and Friends; and later in an extended American tour of the musical The King and I.In 1983, he became director of the Paris Opéra Ballet, for which he created contemporary and classical works including his last, the 1992 La Bayadère. Having been diagnosed with AIDS virus in 1984, a fact he steadfastly refused to publicly acknowledge, he succumbed to the disease on January 6, 1993, age 54, in Paris.

## **Scope and Content Note**

The collection was compiled by Robert Burns Gable to document the career of dancer Rudolf Nureyev. Included are performance photographs, studio shots, candid photographs, and reproductions of photographs, reviews, and feature articles from magazines and newspapers.|||Language: English, French

## **Key Terms**

Titles Robert Burns Gable, 1961-1996

Names Gable, Robert Burns Nureyev, Rudolf, 1938-1993

# **Container List**

	Book 1
Book 1 p. 1	Candid from Paris Match, 1961
p. 2-3	Graduation photo, Kirov School 1956
p. 4-6	In Leningrad late 1950s
р. 7	In Leningrad 1960
p. 8	School photo late 1950s
р. 9	In Russia late 1950s
p. 10	"Laurencia" publicity portraits late 1958
р. 11	"Laurencia" with Natalia Dudinskaya 1958
р. 12	"Bluebird" pas de deux with Xenia Ter-Stepanova 1959
р. 13	In class with Pushkin late 1950s
р. 14-15	"Giselle" with Irina Kolpakova 1959
р. 16	"Le Corsaire" with Alla Sizova 1958
p. 17	On vacation by sea, Russia 1959
р. 18	"Sleeping Beauty," Kirov Ballet 1960
р. 19	"Sleeping Beauty" with Xenia Ter-Stepanova 1960
p. 20-21	"Sleeping Beauty" portraits, Kirov Ballet 1960
p. 22	In class with Pushkin 1960
p. 23	"Sleeping Beauty," Kirov Ballet 1960
p. 24	With Irina Kolpakova and Konstantin Sergeyev, Kirov Ballet, Paris 1961 May
p. 25-27	"Sleeping Beauty," Kirov Ballet, Paris 1961 May
p. 28-29	Rehearsing with Nina Vyruobova, de Cuevas Ballet 1961
p. 30	"Giselle," Irina Kolpakova, Kirov Ballet 1959
p. 31	"Sleeping Beauty," Kirov Ballet, Paris 1961 May
p. 32-35	"Don Quixote," Kirov Ballet 1960
	Photocopy of autograph 1959
p. 36-37	"Giselle" Kirov Ballet 1959
p. 38-39	"Sleeping Beauty," Raymundo de Larrain, de Cuevas Ballet 1961
p. 40	Top - "La Bayadere," Kirov Ballet 1959
	Bottom - "Sleeping Beauty," de Cuevas 1961
p. 41	"La Bayadere," Kirov, Paris 1961 May
p. 42-43	"Sleeping Beauty," de Cuevas Ballet 1961
p. 44	"Laurencia," Royal Ballet, photo: Anthony Crickmay 1964
p. 45	In rehearsal, candid 1961
p. 46 p. 47	Buying toys in Paris 1961
p. 47 p. 48	Doing Twist with Princess Margaret early 1960s On bridge in Paris 1961
р. 48 р. 49	Candid in Paris 1961
p. 49	

p. 50 Interview with French press following defection 1961 June

Book 1 (cont.)

- p. 51 With de Larrain in Paris 1961
- p. 52 Top rehearsing in Monte Carlo
  - Bottom Along the Seine, Paris 1961
- p. 53 Interview with French press 1961
- p. 54 With dancers from de Cuevas Ballet 1961
- p. 55 Reading a book in Paris 1961
- p. 56 By de Cuevas billboard 1961
- p. 57 Interview with French press 1961
- p. 58-59 By billboard for de Cuevas Ballet 1961
  - p. 60 At Paris café 1961
  - p. 61 Drinking tea in Paris 1961
  - p. 62 "Poeme Tragique" with Frederick Ashton, London 1961 Nov. 2
- p. 63-71 "Poeme Tragique," Royal Ballet 1961 Nov. 2
- p. 72-73 With Fonteyn on Riviera early 1960s
  - p. 74 With Fonteyn and Ashton 1961
  - p. 75 Studying costumes with Ashton for R.A.D. Gala, London 1961
- p. 76-77 Rehearsing "Giselle" with Fonteyn, London 1962
- p. 78 "Giselle" portraits 1962
- p. 79-80 Rehearsing "Giselle" with Fonteyn, London 1962
- p. 81 "Giselle" with Fonteyn 1962
- p. 82-85 Rehearsing "Giselle" with Fonteyn, London 1962
- p. 86 "Sleeping Beauty," Royal Ballet 1962
- p. 87 With Rosella Hightower, Sonia Arova and Erik Bruhn 1962
- p. 88 "Taras Bulba," Kirov Ballet, photo: Roger Pic 1960
- p. 89 With de Cuevas Ballet, photo: Roger Pic 1961
- p. 90-91 "Prince Igor," Royal Ballet 1965 Mar.
- p. 92-95 "Prince Igor," Ruth Page's Co., Chicago 1962
  - p. 96 Rehearsing for BBC-TV early 1960s
  - p. 97 First interview, Ballet Today 1961 Dec.
- p. 98-99 "Giselle" with Fonteyn, Royal Ballet early 1960s
- p. 100-101 Meeting Fonteyn for R.A.D. Gala, London 1961
- p. 102-104 Meeting French press, Paris 1961 June
  - p. 105 Candid 1961 June
  - p. 106 Candid, Paris 1961
  - p. 107 Playing piano early 1960s
  - p. 108 Candid portrait 1961

- Book 2 p. 1 Early portrait 1961
  - p. 2 With unknown partner, photo by Anthony Crickmay early 1960s
  - p. 3-8 "Images of Love," (MacMillan) with Christopher Gable and Lynn Seymour, Royal Ballet 1964

Book 2 (cont.)

- p. 9 Ballet Today cover 1964 May-June
- p. 10 Candids with Fonteyn early 1960s
- p. 11-13 "Les Sylphides" with Yvette Chauvire early 1960s
  - p. 14 "Les Sylphides" portrait early 1960s
  - p. 15 "The Nutcracker," Dance and Dancers cover 1962 Feb.
  - p. 16 "Nutcracker" for BBC-TV 1962
  - p. 17 "Nutcracker" with Rosella Hightower 1962
  - p. 18 "Giselle" for TV early 1960s
  - p. 19 "Spanish Fantasy" with Rosella Hightower and Erik Bruhn 1962
  - p. 20 Portrait by Bert Stern 1964
  - p. 21 Candid in Paris 1961
- p. 22-24 "Giselle" with Fonteyn, London 1962
- p. 25-27 "Giselle" with Fonteyn, New York 1965
  - p. 28 After "Swan Lake" in Paris 1963
  - p. 29 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 30 Rehearsing with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 31 "Raymonda" rehearsal with Fonteyn 1964
- p. 32-33 Candids 1961
  - p. 34 Rehearsing with Sonia Arova 1961
  - p. 35 Assorted candids early 1960s
  - p. 36 Rehearsing "La Bayadere," photo: E. Piccaguani early 1960s
  - p. 37 Rehearsing "Giselle" with Fonteyn 1962
  - p. 38 "Bluebird," 1961
  - p. 39 Candid early 1960s
  - p. 40 Backstage with de Cuevas Ballet 1961
  - p. 41 In dressing room, de Cuevas Ballet 1961
- p. 42-43 With Fonteyn and Ashton 1962
  - p. 44 Assorted articles and curtain calls mid-1960s
  - p. 45 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call with Fonteyn, La Scala mid-1960s
  - p. 46 Backstage after gala, Paris 1962
  - p. 47 With Fonteyn and Marilyn Jones prior to "Raymonda," 1964
- p. 48-49 Rehearsing "Raymonda" for Spoleto 1964
  - p. 50 "Romeo and Juliet, cover, The Listener TV Magazine 1965 Feb. 18
  - p. 51 "Romeo and Juliet" reviews 1965
- p. 52-53 Assorted candids mid-1960s
- p. 54-65 "Nureyev," Life Magazine, photos: Lord Snowdon 1964 Nov.
- p. 66-67 Rehearsal shots, London early 1960s
- p. 68-69 Candid shots with Cecil Beaton 1963
- p. 70 "Sleeping Beauty" with Merle Park, Royal Ballet late 1960s
- p. 71-72 "Sleeping Beauty," photo: Janis Emhardt late 1960s
  - p. 73 "Sleeping Beauty" with Vyvyan Lorrayne, Royal Ballet late 1960s

Book 2 (cont.)

- p. 74-91 Candids in California, photo: Janis Emhardt mid-1960s
- p. 92-96 Warming up in Hollywood Bowl, Los Angeles, photos: Janis Emhardt mid 1960s
  - p. 97 In studio with Vera Volkova early 1960s
- p. 98-99 Assorted articles early 1970s
- p. 100 Mid-cabriole in "Raymonda," photo: Janis Emhardt early 1970s Book 3
- Book 3 p. 1 Portrait early 1970s
  - p. 2 Candid by bridge early 1960s
  - p. 3 Candid early 1960s
  - p. 4-5 Candids in Monte Carlo early 1960s
    - p. 6 "Sleeping Beauty," early 1960s
    - p. 7 Candid early 1960s
    - p. 8 "Delightful Dilemmas," Time Magazine 1967 May 19
    - p. 9 With Erik Bruhn, Cover, Dance Magazine 1987 May
  - p. 10-15 Arrested in San Francisco with Fonteyn 1967 July
    - p. 16 Doing the Twist with Fonteyn 1960s
    - p. 17 Candids, Women's Wear Daily 1967 July
    - p. 18 At airport mid-1960s
  - p. 19-26 "The Secret Nureyev," London Sunday Observer, January, 1965
    - p. 27 Cover, London Sunday Observer 1972 July 2
  - p. 28-31 Rehearsal shots and candids with Fonteyn, Bruhn, Maria Callas mid-1960s
    - p. 32 Ad for "Raymonda" with Fonteyn, Los Angeles Times 1965 Dec. 26
    - p. 33 "Giselle" rehearsals with Fonteyn mid-1960s
  - p. 34-35 Assorted candids with Princess Grace and Fonteyn in Monte Carlo mid-1960s
    - p. 36 In class early 1970s
    - p. 37 Dining in Japanese kimono, London TV Times mid-1970s
    - p. 38 In apartment mid-1960s
    - p. 39 Cover, Time Magazine 1965 Apr. 16
  - p. 40-41 Candids early 1960s
  - p. 42-43 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn and Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 44-45 Assorted candids, Australian Ballet, and with Fonteyn late 1960s
  - p. 46-47 "Raymonda" with Fonteyn 1966
    - p. 48 With Hector Zaraspe, and "Swan Lake" curtain call early 1970s
    - p. 49 Relaxing backstage mid-1960s
  - p. 50-52 "Nureyev at Work," mid-1970s
    - p. 53 With Jeanne Moreau, and at airport early 1970s
  - p. 54-55 On boat with Erik Bruhn early 1960s
  - p. 56-57 "L'Estasi" publicity photos 1968
    - p. 58 Backstage with Fonteyn early 1960s
    - p. 59 After "Giselle" with Fonteyn and Marlene Dietrich early 1960s
    - p. 60 London Coliseum stage door, photo: Melissa MacQuillan 1974

#### Book 3 (cont.)

- p. 61 Stage door, Covent Garden early 1970s
- p. 62 With Lynn Seymour early 1970s
- p. 63 "Fonteyn-Nureyev Team May be Breaking Up," Philadelphia Inquirer 1970 Oct.
   19
- p. 64 Supervising dress rehearsal of "Sleeping Beauty," for London Festival Ballet at Palais des Sports, Paris 1976
- p. 65 "Sleeping Beauty" with Noella Pontois, Paris 1971
- p. 66 Supervising "Raymonda" rehearsal, Paris, with friends in Vienna 1965, mid-1960s
- p. 67 With Bobby Kennedy mid-1960s
- p. 68 "Le Corsaire" portraits, photo: Fredericka Davis early 1960s
- p. 69-71 "Le Corsaire" portraits, photo: Arthur Todd early 1960s
- p. 72-73 Modeling coats early 1960s
- p. 74-76 With Jackie Kennedy and Lee Radziwill early 1970s
  - p. 77 Candid early 1960s
- p. 78-81 Doing the Twist with Elizabeth Taylor at party with Mia Farrow and Ringo Starr, London 1967
- p. 82-85 With Nina Vyroubova and friends in France early 1960s
  - p. 86 On beach with Rosella Hightower early 1960s
  - p. 87 Candid late 1960s
- p. 88-93 Candids with Lee Radziwill, Princess Margaret, and Robert Helpmann late 1960s, early 1970s
- p. 94-95 "Prince of Ballet," early 1970s
- p. 96-97 "Flower Festival" with Nadia Nerina, London 1963
- p. 98-99 Backstage with Alain Delon, Peter and Pat Kennedy Lawford, Zizi Jeanmaire and Roland Petit late 1960s
  - p. 100 Candids with Richard Burton, Elizabeth Taylor, Rudi van Dantzig, Toer van Schuyk, Sol Hurok late 1960s to early 1970s
  - p. 101 "La Sylphide" and "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn late 1960s
  - p. 102 "The Smile on the Face of the Tartar," Daily Mirror Sunday Mirror 1970 Sept. 1 Book 4

#### Book 4Entire The Royal Ballet Book

- p. 1 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn late 1960s
- p. 2 "S. Hurok Presents" ad 1969
- p. 3 "Giselle" with Fonteyn 1962
- p. 4 "Raymonda," late 1960s
- p. 5 "Dame Margot Fonteyn and Mr. Rudolf Nureyev in `La Bayadere,'" Illustrated London News 1963 Dec. 7
- p. 6-7 "Hamlet," 1964
  - p. 8 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres late 1960s
- p. 9 Bluebird pas de deux from "Sleeping Beauty," with Vyvyan Lorrayne 1963
- p. 10-11 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, photos: Judy Cameron late 1960s
  - p. 12 "Petrouchka" with Merle Park early 1960s

#### Book 4 (cont.) The Royal Ballet (cont.)

- p. 13 "Nutcracker" with Merle Park, Dance and Dancers cover 1973 Dec.
- p. 14 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, photo: David Daniel late 1960s
- p. 15 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
- p. 16-17 "Raymonda" Act 3, photos: Louis Peres 1969
  - p. 18 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres late 1960s
  - p. 19 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
- p. 20-21 "Ropes of Time," 1970
- p. 22-23 "Antigone" with David Drew, photos: Anthony Crickmay 1963
  - p. 24 "Jazz Calendar," with Antoinette Sibley, Dance and Dancers Cover 1968 Feb.
  - p. 25 "Jazz Calendar" curtain calls with Antoinette Sibley, The Met, NY 1968
- p. 26-27 "La Fille Mal Gardee" with Merle Park, photos: Judy Cameron 1974
  - p. 28 "Nutcracker," photo; Judy Cameron 1970
  - p. 29 "Nutcracker," photo: Reg Wilson 1970
  - p. 30 "Rudi as Romeo Love It" by Bill Zakariasen, New York Daily News, Pelleas et Melisande" with Fonteyn, ad for Royal Ballet season 1976 Apr. 22; ", 1967
  - p. 31 "Sleeping Beauty" review, New York Times, assorted photos 1972 May 13, 1960s
  - p. 32 "Checkmate" (deValois) with Monica Mason 1971
  - p. 33 "Swan Lake" curtain calls, Old Met, NY, photos: Douglas Dodds 1963
  - p. 34 "Sleeping Beauty" curtain call; photo: Louis Peres early 1970s
  - p. 35 "Romeo and Juliet," photos: Douglas Dodds 1965
  - p. 36 "La Fille Mal Gardee" with Merle Park, photo: Judy Cameron and "Swan Lake," photo: Douglas Dodds 1974, mid-1960s
  - p. 37 "Swan Lake," late 1960s
  - p. 38 "Sleeping Beauty," curtain call, photo: Louis Peres late 1960s
  - p. 39 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn, Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn, photo: Douglas Dodds late 1960s; ", early 1960s
  - p. 40 "La Bayadere" with Monica Mason, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1976
  - p. 41 "La Bayadere," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
- p. 42-43 "Nutcracker" with Merle Park, photos: Judy Cameron 1970
- p. 44-45 "Marguerite and Armand" film with Fonteyn 1974
  - p. 46 "Dances at a Gathering" with Antoinette Sibley, photo: Ted Griffiths 1970
  - p. 47 "Dances at a Gathering," photo: Judy Cameron 1972
  - p. 48 Ad for "An Evening With the Royal Ballet" film 1964
  - p. 49 "Le Corsaire," "Friends" season, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1978
  - p. 50 "Afternoon of a Faun," photos Leslie Spatt 1972
  - p. 51 "Afternoon of a Faun," photo: Mike Humphrey 1972
  - p. 52 "The Dream" curtain call, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1976
  - p. 53 "The Dream" with Merle Park, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
  - p. 54 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call late 1960s
  - p. 55 "Pelleas et Melisande," photo: Janis Emhardt 1969
  - p. 56 "Prince Igor," 1965

	Book 4 (cont.) The Royal Ballet (cont.)
p. 57	"Romeo and Juliet" curtain call with Merle Park, NY, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
p. 58-59	"Romeo and Juliet" with Monica Mason, photo: Louis Peres early 1960s
p. 60	"Sleeping Beauty," photo: Janis Emhardt late 1960s
p. 61	"Sleeping Beauty," studio portrait late 1960s
p. 62	"Tristan" with Carolyn Carlson, Paris Opera 1974
p. 63	"Paradise Lost" with Fonteyn 1967
p. 64	"Manon" with Merle Park, photo Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 65	"Manon" with Merle Park, photo: David Daniel 1974
p. 66	"Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres late 1960s
p. 67	"Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
p. 68	"Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
p. 69	"Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, Ballet Today cover 1970 May
p. 70	"Side Show" with Lynn Seymour, photo: Louis Peres 1973
p. 71	"Side Show," photo: Mike Humphrey 1973
p. 72	"Giselle" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
p. 73	"Giselle" with Fonteyn, photo: David Daniel late 1960s
p. 74	"Apollo," photo: R. Faligant 1969
p. 75	"Apollo," photo: Zoe Dominic 1969
p. 76	"Field Figures" with Deanne Bergsma 1972
p. 77	"Field Figures" with Deanne Bergsma, photo: Judy Cameron 1972
p. 78	"Giselle" with Fonteyn, photo: Arks Smith mid-1960s
p. 79	"Giselle" with Fonteyn, photo: Leslie Spatt 1967
p. 80	"La Bayadere" curtain call with Antoinette Sibley; photo: Ken Hillier 1974
p. 81	"La Bayadere," photo: David Daniel 1972
p. 82	"Raymonda" curtain call with Fonteyn early 1970s
p. 83	Ashton Gala curtain calls: 1. to r.: Leslie Edwards, Michael Somes, Gary Sherwood, Ann Jenner, Michael Coleman, Nureyev, Sibley, Dowell, Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres 1972; ", 1969
p. 84-85	Ashton Gala with Michael Somes, photos: Judy Cameron 1972
p. 86	"Swan Lake" curtain call with Monica Mason, photo: Frank Teti; touring ad early 1970s
p. 87	"Swan Lake" with Monica Mason, photo: Berverly Gallegos 1976
p. 88-89	"Prodigal Son," 1973
p. 90	"Swan Lake" curtain call, Covent Garden 1982
p. 91	"La Fille Mal Gardee," photo: David Daniel 1974
p. 92	"Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn late 1960s
p. 93	"Swan Lake" with Fonteyn 1970s
p. 94	"Hamlet" review, Illustrated London News Apr. 11, 1964
p. 95	"Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Arks Smith early 1960s
p. 96	"Ropes of Time," photo: Zoe Dominic 1970

p. 97 "Pelleas et Melisande," Keith Rosson and Fonteyn, photo: Reg Wilson 1969

Book 4 (cont.) The Royal Ballet (cont.)

- p. 98 "Swan Lake" with Lesley Collier 1982
- p. 99 "La Bayadere" rehearsal and "Prodigal Son" with Bryony Brind 1982
- p. 100 Leaving Covent Garden, Reviews 1982

- Book 5 p. 1 Candid mid 1980s
  - p. 2 "Raymonda" with Doreen Wells in Spoleto 1964
  - p. 3 Candid portrait by Roy Round early 1960s
  - p. 4 Doing The Twist with Fonteyn mid-1960s
  - p. 5 At reception with Fonteyn mid-1960s
  - p. 6-11 Portraits by Cecil Beaton early 1960s
  - p. 12-14 Rehearsing with Fonteyn mid-1960s
    - p. 15 With Fonteyn in Monte Carlo 1969
    - p. 16 Rehearsing "Raymonda" with Fonteyn in Spoleto 1964
    - p. 17 Rehearsing with Fonteyn mid 1960s
    - p. 18 Assorted photos rehearsing with Fonteyn early 1960s
    - p. 19 Leaving Old Met, NY, photo: Lucia Wayne 1964
  - p. 20-21 "Les Sylphides," photo: Zoe Dominic early 1960s
  - p. 22-23 Rehearsing with Fonteyn mid-1960s
    - p. 24 Candid early 1970s
  - p. 25-27 "Giselle" with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 28-29 Costume fittings for "Swan Lake" in Vienna, with Fonteyn 1964
    - p. 30 "Antigone" with Royal Ballet 1963 Jan.
  - p. 31-35 Vogue Magazine portraits by Richard Avedon mid-1960s
    - p. 36 With Fonteyn in "La Sylphide," 1967
    - p. 37 "Marguerite & Armand" with Fonteyn 1963
    - p. 38 Hollywood Palace with Fred Astaire and Margot Fonteyn mid-1960s
    - p. 39 Candid portrait early 1960s
  - p. 40-41 "Raymonda" with Fonteyn 1964
  - p. 42-43 Candid portraits by Roy Round early 1960s
  - p. 44-45 Candid with Fonteyn in Vienna 1964
  - p. 46 Assorted candids at parties mid-1960s
  - p. 47 Candids from Women's Wear Daily mid-1960s
  - p. 48-49 Candid shots with Lee Radziwill early 1970s
  - p. 50-52 Collage of performance and rehearsal shots including TV show with Jimmy Durante 1960s
    - p. 53 Candid in Vienna woods early 1960s
  - p. 54-55 Portraits by Bert Stern early 1960s
  - p. 56-59 Portraits by Cecil Beaton early 1960s
  - p. 60-61 At La Turbie in Monte Carlo mid-1960s
  - p. 62-63 "Giselle" with Fonteyn late 1960s
  - p. 64-65 "L'Apres Midi d'un Faune" Joffrey Ballet 1979

p. 66-67	Book 5 (cont.) "Noureev Fera-T-II Oublier Les Inoubliables?" Actualities 1969
p. 68-69	
p. 00-03 p. 70-71	Candids with Fonteyn 1960s Candid portraits early 1960s
p. 70 71 p. 72	
p. 72 p. 73	Candids with Fonteyn early 1960s
р. 73 p. 74-75	Backstage candid, photo: Jack Garafolo early 1960s
р. 74 75 р. 76	Candid portraits early 1960s
р. 70 р. 77	"Swan Lake," early 1970s
р. 77 р. 78-88	Assorted candids late 1960s, early 1970s
p. 78-88 p. 89	Portraits by Richard Avedon 1961
p. 09 p. 90-91	On roof of Paris Opera mid-1980s
p. 90-91 p. 92	Candids with Fonteyn 1960s
p. 92 p. 93	"Swan Lake" curtain calls at the Met, NY 1972
p. 93 p. 94-97	"Black Swan" with Fonteyn 1960s
p. 94-97 p. 98-99	"Swan Lake" with Sonia Arova, photos: Anthony Crickmay early 1960s
	With Erik Bruhn in studio early 1960s
p. 100-101	"Nureyev: Surely This is Genius," Vogue Magazine, photos: Irving Penn early 1960s
p. 102	"Raymonda" with Fonteyn late 1960s
	Book 6
Book 6 p. 1	Candid early 1970s
p. 2	Boarding plane, photo: Jack Garafolo 1961
р. З	Candid early 1960s
p. 4	Advertisement for National Ballet of Canada early 1970s
p. 5	"Marguerite and Armand" portraits by Cecil Beaton 1963
p. 6-7	"Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, Vienna 1964
p. 8	"Giselle" with Fonteyn early 1960s
р. 9	"Giselle," early 1960s
p. 10-11	"Raymonda" with Fonteyn and Royal Ballet 1964
p. 12	Rehearsing "Nutcracker," 1968
р. 13	"The Happy Hoofer," Women's Wear Daily 1972 Apr.
p. 14	"Swan Lake," Royal Ballet early 1970s
p. 15	Studio rehearsal early 1970s
p. 16-17	Assorted rehearsal photos 1970s
p. 18-19	"Romeo and Juliet" film with Fonteyn, Kenneth MacMillan and Paul Czinner
p. 20	"Romeo and Juliet," film 1966
p. 21	"Romeo and Juliet," Newsweek Magazine cover 1965 Apr. 19
p. 22-23	"Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, Vienna 1964
p. 24-25	"Nutcracker," Royal Ballet 1968
p. 26	New York street scene 1970s
p. 27	With Katherine Healy outside New York State Theatre mid-1970s
p. 28	"Swan Lake," National Ballet of Canada mid-1970s

Book 6 (cont.)

- p. 29 Rehearsing "Sleeping Beauty" in London mid-1970s
- p. 30-31 "Canarsie Venus" with Ann McLeod, photo: Vartoogian 1978
  - p. 32 "I Am A Dancer" film advertisement, New York Times 1973 Feb. 18
  - p. 33 Advertisement for "Friends" season, NY 1975
- p. 34-35 Portraits early 1960s
  - p. 36 Rehearsing "La Bayadere," Royal Ballet 1972 Apr.
  - p. 37 Tying shoe early 1970s
- p. 38-39 "Sacre du Printemps" (Bejart) 1971
  - p. 40 Rehearsing "Giselle" with Carla Fracci early 1970s
  - p. 41 "Giselle" rehearsal early 1970s
  - p. 42 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fracci early 1978
  - p. 43 In mid-pirouette in class early 1960s
  - p. 44 "La Bayadere" with Merle Park 1972
  - p. 45 Cover, Arts Books, Chicago Tribune 1989 May 1
  - p. 46 Candid with tea cup early 1980s
  - p. 47 "Raymonda," Cover, Seminar Central Fall, 1981
- p. 48-49 "L'Apres midi d'un Faune" with Charlene Gehm and Joffrey Ballet 1979
  - p. 50 "Raymonda" with Paris Opera 1983
  - p. 51 "La Bayadere," early 1970s
  - p. 52 Stage door candid early 1980s
  - p. 53 Stage door, Covent Garden, London late 1960s
- p. 54-56 "Nureyev's in Wings and Ready to Soar," New York Post 1977 Mar.
- p. 57 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn mid-1970s
- p. 58-59 "Moment" (Louis) 1977
- p. 60-61 Candid portrait early 1980s
- p. 62-63 "Rudolf Nureyev" by Leonard Bernstein
- p. 64-65 Attending premiere of "Don Quixote" film 1972
- p. 66-67 "Nureyev Festival" ads, London Coliseum 1977, 1976
  - p. 68 At reception with Fonteyn late 1960s
  - p. 69 Signing autographs and at dinner party with Petit, Jeanmaire, and Fonteyn 1960s
- p. 70-72 With Maria Callas and Mr. And Mrs. Sandor Gorlinsky, at "Romeo and Juliet" premiere with Jonas Kage and Princess Margaret and London Festival Ballet; at opening night party with Patricia Ruanne and Beryl Grey 1960s, 1977 July
  - p. 73 Rehearsing "La Fille Mal Gardee" with Merle Park, with Carol Kane following "Valentino" premiere, other candids 1974, 1977, 1960s
- p. 74-76 Cover, TV Times, London 1981 June
  - p. 77 "S. Hurok Presents" ad, Fonteyn and Nureyev mid-1960s
- p. 78-79 Rehearsal photos early 1970s
- p. 80-81 "La Fille Mal Gardee" with Lesley Collier and Royal Ballet, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
- p. 82-83 "Dances at a Gathering" with Antoinette Sibley and Royal Ballet 1970

Book 6 (cont.)

- p. 84 Rehearsing in Vienna 1964
- p. 85 Make-up preparations for "Romeo and Juliet" film 1966
- p. 86-88 "Nureiev" by Mario Pasi, Max Magazine 1980s
- p. 89 Cover, London Sunday Times 1987 Apr. 5
- p. 90-91 "Marco Spada" with Rome Opera, and candids in park, Oggi Magazine 1981
- p. 92-95 Preparing for painting session with Jamie Wyeth, Mandate Magazine 1977 Sept.
  - p. 96 On 57th Street, New York City early 1960s
  - p. 97 Rehearsing with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 98 "Apollo" in Vienna 1967 Sept.
  - p. 99 Assorted candids 1970s, 1980s
  - p. 100 Cover, pd Action 1971 Feb. 12
  - p. 101 Cover, Show 1972 Sept. 24
- p. 102-103 Rehearsing "Auerole" with Paul Taylor 1972
- p. 104-106 "Ropes of Time" with Diana Vere and Monica Mason, Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 107 Candid street shot, photo: Arthur Todd mid-1960s
  - p. 108 "Raymonda" with Cynthia Gregory, Houston Chronicle 1975 June 22
  - p. 109 "Sleeping Beauty" with Karen Kain early 1980s
  - p. 110 "Songs of a Wayfarer" with Jean Guizerix, Friends season, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1984
  - p. 111 "La Bayadere" curtain calls with Bryony Brind and Royal Ballet, stage door candids 1982, 1980s
  - p. 112 Twyla Tharp's apartment, [UNK] [UNK] [UNK] [UNK] [UNK] late 1970s Book 7
  - Book 7 Entire Book: "Marguerite and Armand," with Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet. Choreography: Sir Frederick Ashton
    - p. 1 With Fonteyn, photo: Joan Davis 1963
  - p. 2-3 Rehearsing with Fonteyn 1963
  - p. 4-5 Portraits with Fonteyn 1963
  - p. 6 Portrait 1963
  - p. 7 Portrait, photo: Roy Round 1963
  - p. 8 Assorted photos and reviews 1963
  - p. 9 Dance Magazine cover, photo: Cecil Beaton 1963 May
  - p. 10-11 **Portraits** 1963
  - p. 12-19 With Fonteyn in first pas de deux 1963
  - p. 20-21 Studio portraits, photo: Cecil Beaton 1963
    - p. 22 Photo shoot with Cecil Beaton and at stage door 1963
    - p. 23 Country pas de deux with Fonteyn 1963
  - p. 24-25 With Fonteyn 1963
    - p. 26 Country pas de deux, photo: Arks Smith late 1960s
    - p. 27 Country pas de deux 1960s
  - p. 28-30 With Fonteyn early 1960s

Book 7 (cont.)

- p. 31 Curtain calls with Fonteyn, Covent Garden late 1960s
- p. 32-33 Country pas de deux with Fonteyn 1960s
  - p. 34 Country scene solo, photo: Leslie Spatt 1960s
  - p. 35 Country scene with Fonteyn, Milan, photo: E. Piccagliani 1966
  - p. 36 Country scene with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron; and with Fonteyn, Milan, photo: E. Piccagliani 1968, 1966
  - p. 37 Country scene, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
- p. 38-41 Country scene with Fonteyn, photos: Judy Cameron late 1960s
  - p. 42 Assorted reviews and curtain call, Old Met, NY, photo: Arks Smith 1963
  - p. 43 Ballet Today cover 1963 Apr.
- p. 44-45 Color photos, first pas de deux 1963
  - p. 46 Country scene with Fonteyn 1963
- p. 47-48 Portraits with Fonteyn 1963
  - p. 49 Cover, Saturday Review 1963 Apr. 27
  - p. 50 Curtain call with Fonteyn late 1960s
  - p. 51 Portraits 1963
  - p. 52 Portrait, photo: Cecil Beaton 1963
  - p. 53 Portrait with Fonteyn, photo: Cecil Beaton 1963
- p. 54-55 Country solo, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
  - p. 56 Insult scene, Milan 1966
  - p. 57 Solo, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
  - p. 58 First pas de deux, photo: Judy Cameron 1968
  - p. 59 Country scene with Fonteyn early 1960s
- p. 60-61 Death scene 1963
  - p. 62 Solo, photo: Judy Cameron 1968
  - p. 63 Solo, photo: Arks Smith late 1960s
  - p. 64 With Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
  - p. 65 Color portrait "The Perfect Partnership," 1963
  - p. 66 Curtain call, Covent Garden 1970
  - p. 67 Curtain call, The Met, NY, photo: Louis Peres late 1960s
  - p. 68 Assorted photos 1963
  - p. 69 With Fonteyn 1963
- p. 70-71 First pas de deux, photos: Judy Cameron 1968
  - p. 72 Insult scene with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron 1968
  - p. 73 Death scene with Fonteyn, La Scala, photo: E. Piccagliani 1966

p. 74-75 Assorted photos including curtain calls early 1960s

- p. 76 Assorted reviews, Uris Theatre "Friends" season, NY 1975 Nov.
- p. 77 First pas de deux with Fonteyn, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975
- p. 78 Assorted photos with Fonteyn; photo, bottom right: Louis Peres
- p. 79 Curtain calls, Old Met, NY, photos: Arks Smith 1963
- p. 80 First pas de deux with Fonteyn 1963

Book 7 (cont.)

- p. 81 2 with Fonteyn; 3 studio portraits, photos: Cecil Beaton 1963
- p. 82 Portrait with Fonteyn 1963
- p. 83 London Sunday Times review 1963 Mar. 17
- p. 84 Country scene with Fonteyn 1963
- p. 85 Country scene solo, photo: Judy Cameron 1960s
- p. 86-87 Assorted performance shots 1960s
  - p. 88 Studio portrait with Fonteyn, photo: Cecil Beaton 1963
- p. 89-93 Studio portraits, photos: Cecil Beaton 1963
  - p. 94 First pas de deux with Fonteyn 1963
  - p. 95 Dance and Dancers Cover 1963 Mar.
  - p. 96 Country scene, photo: Arks Smith 1960s
  - p. 97 Resting during rehearsal 1963
  - p. 98 Curtain calls with Fonteyn and Ashton; photo: Beverly Gallegos
  - p. 99 Solo, photo: Leslie Spatt 1960s
- p. 100-101 Portraits 1963
- p. 102-103 Portraits with Fonteyn, photos: Cecil Beaton 1963
  - p. 104 Portrait, photo: Cecil Beaton 1963: Book 8
- Book 8 p. 1 Photographs by Judy Cameron "Romeo Juliet" curtain call, Royal Ballet 1969
  - p. 2-3 "Sleeping Beauty" with Royal Ballet early 1970s
  - p. 4 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn early 1970s
  - p. 5 "Sleeping Beauty" curtain call with Fonteyn early 1970s
  - p. 6-7 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn early 1970s
  - p. 8 "Sleeping Beauty," early 1970s
  - p. 9-11 "Sleeping Beauty" solo early 1970s
  - p. 12-13 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn early 1970s
  - p. 14-25 "L'Estasi," Paris Opera 1968
  - p. 26-27 "L'Estasi" curtain call 1968
  - p. 28-33 "Pelleas et Melisande" (Petit), with Fonteyn and Royal Ballet 1969
  - p. 34-37 "Raymonda," Royal Ballet, 1969 Met season
  - p. 38-39 "Raymonda," with Fonteyn and Royal Ballet 1969
    - p. 40 "Raymonda," Royal Ballet 1969
    - p. 41 "Swan Lake" curtain call early 1970s
    - p. 42 "Giselle," Royal Ballet 1969
    - p. 43 "Giselle" with Fonteyn and Royal Ballet 1969
  - p. 44-45 "Giselle," 1969
  - p. 46-47 "Marguerite and Armand" with Fonteyn 1968
  - p. 48-49 Stage door candids
  - p. 50-51 "La Sylphide," National Ballet of Canada 1973
    - p. 52 "Sleeping Beauty" (Ashton production) 1969
    - p. 53 "Romeo & Juliet" (MacMillan) 1969

	Book 8 (cont.)
p. 54-55	"Le Corsaire," 1968
p. 56-57	"Sleeping Beauty," 1969
p. 58-59	"Giselle," Royal Ballet 1969
p. 60-65	"Giselle," Royal Ballet 1969
p. 66-67	"Giselle" with Fonteyn 1969
p. 68-72	"Giselle" curtain call 1969
p. 73	"Giselle," 1969
p. 74-75	"Sleeping Beauty," Royal Ballet 1969
p. 76-77	Stage door candids late 1960s
p. 78	"Giselle" with Fonteyn 1969
p. 79	"Giselle," 1969
p. 80-81	"Swan Lake" curtain call early 1970s
p. 82-83	"La Bayadere" with Fonteyn and Royal Ballet 1969
p. 84-86	"La Bayadere" solo 1969
	Book 9
Book 9Entire Book	"Romeo & Juliet," Paul Czinner film, 1966 with Margot Fonteyn, and in performance with Royal Ballet
р. 1-3	"Romeo and Juliet" film 1966
р. 4-5	"Romeo and Juliet," Royal Ballet performance shots 1960s
p. 6-7	"Romeo and Juliet" film with Fonteyn
p. 8-9	"Romeo and Juliet" film
р. 10	"Romeo and Juliet" in performance, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
р. 11	"Romeo and Juliet" film with Fonteyn
p. 12	"Romeo and Juliet" curtain calls with Fonteyn sitting on stage 1965
р. 13	"Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn
p. 14	"Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn; photo: Leslie Spatt
p. 15-17	"Romeo and Juliet" film with Fonteyn
р. 18	"Romeo and Juliet" in performance with Fonteyn
р. 19	Cover of Ballet Magazine 1966 July/Aug
p. 20-21	"Romeo and Juliet" curtain call with Fonteyn at Old Met, NY 1966
p. 22	"Romeo and Juliet" film ad, and with director Paul Czinner
p. 23	"Romeo and Juliet" curtain call with Fonteyn at Old Met, NY 1966
p. 24-25	"Romeo and Juliet" performance; photo: Janis Emhardt
p. 26	"Romeo and Juliet" film
p. 27	"Romeo and Juliet" curtain call, photo: Judy Cameron 1970
p. 28-29	"Romeo and Juliet" performance, photo: Judy Cameron 1970
p. 30-31	After performance at Old Met, NY 1965
p. 32-33	"Romeo and Juliet" curtain calls with Fonteyn 1976
p. 34	"Romeo and Juliet" film publicity photo
p. 35	Cover L'Illustre Magazine 1968 Dec.
p. 36	"Romeo and Juliet" curtain call, photo: David Daniel; curtain call at La Scala 1970, late 1960s

Book 9 (cont.) "Romeo & amp; Juliet," Paul Czinner film, 1966 with Margot Fonteyn, and in performance with Royal Ballet <sup>(cont.)</sup>Romeo and Juliet" curtain call with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron; p. 37 curtain call with Fonteyn at La Scala 1970, late 1960s p. 38-39 "Romeo and Juliet" performance, photo: Judy Cameron 1970 "Romeo and Juliet" film with Anthony Dowell p. 40 p. 41 "Romeo and Juliet" film p. 42-45 "Romeo and Juliet" film with Fontevn p. 46 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call, La Scala 1965 p. 47 "Romeo and Juliet" performance, photo: Judy Cameron 1970 p. 48 "Romeo and Juliet" film with Fonteyn "Romeo and Juliet" performance with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron 1970 p. 49 p. 50-51 Romeo and Juliet" performance with Fonteyn late 1960s p. 52-53 "Romeo and Juliet" film [UNK] UNK]-[UNK p. 54-55 "Romeo and Juliet" performance; photo: Peter Friedrich late 60s p. 56-61 "Romeo and Juliet" film with Fonteyn p. 62 "Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn early 1970s p. 63 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call 1970 p. 64 "Romeo and Juliet" film p. 65 "Romeo and Juliet" performance with Fonteyn, photo: Peter Freidrich late 1960s p. 66 "Romeo and Juliet" performance, photo: Arks Smith early 1970s p. 67 "Romeo and Juliet" performance, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s p. 68 Dance Magazine cover 1965 June p. 69 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call, The Met, NY early 1970s p. 70-73 "Romeo and Juliet" performance, photos Judy Cameron early 1970s p. 74-79 "Romeo and Juliet" film with Fonteyn p. 80 "Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s p. 81 "Romeo and Juliet" film p. 82-83 "Romeo and Juliet" film portraits p. 84 "Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn, photo: Fredericka Davis early 1970s p. 85 "Romeo and Juliet" film "Romeo and Juliet" performance with Fonteyn; photo: Fredericka Davis p. 86 p. 87-88 "Romeo and Juliet" film with Fonteyn Book 10 Book 10 p. 1 Portrait early 1970s p. 2 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, the Met stage door with Bob Gable, NY early 1970s, 1966 p. 3 Assorted dance photos early 1960s p. 4 "Nureyev's New £45,000 House," London Daily Express, candid with Alvin Ailey, Jose Limon, Igor Youskevitch 1967 Nov. 3, early 1960s p. 5 Doing The Twist with Sybil Burton early 1960s p. 6 "La Bayadere" with Noella Pontois, Laurencia" with Nadia Nerina 1981; ", early 1960s p. 7 "Sleeping Beauty" with Noella Pontois, Paris Opera 1971

Book 10 (cont.)

- p. 8 Assorted candids mid-1960s
- p. 9 Portrait early 1960s
- p. 10-11 With Leopold Stokowski and Margot Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 12 Montage of candids 1960s
  - p. 13 Candids with Princess Margaret early 1970s
  - p. 14 Candids early 1960s
  - p. 15 Rehearsing with Fonteyn early 1960s
- p. 16-17 Rehearsal portraits, photos: Fredericka Davis early 1960s
- p. 18-19 Rehearsal candids 1968
  - p. 20 With Alain Delon, Sylvie Vartan and Yvette Chauvire, Paris early 1970s
  - p. 21 With Edie Adams, New York late 1960s
- p. 22-23 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn early 1960s
- p. 24-25 "Swan Lake" with Svetlana Beriosova for Bell Telephone Hour mid-1960s
- p. 26-29 "Hamlet," Royal Ballet, with Monica Mason, Lynn Seymour, Derek Rencher 1964
  - p. 30 Candids and in class with Ninette deValois early 1960s
- p. 31-33 Portraits by H. Rogers early 1960s
- p. 34-35 Modeling fur coat for fashion magazine, photos: Bill King early 1970s
  - p. 36 In studio with Fonteyn mid-1960s
  - p. 37 With Fonteyn on beach mid-1960s
  - p. 38 Rehearsing with Frederick Ashton, with Robert Helpmann late 1960s
  - p. 39 With Princess Margaret early 1970s
  - p. 40 "Raymonda" with Fonteyn, with Tamara Karsavina and Margot Fonteyn late 1960s, early 1960s
  - p. 41 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
- p. 42-45 In class early 1960s
- p. 46-47 In class with Erik Bruhn mid-1960s
  - p. 48 "Sleeping Beauty," with Fonteyn, Coppelia" with Veronica Tennant early 1970s; ", 1975
  - p. 49 In theatre box mid-1960s
- p. 50-51 "Le Corsaire" with Lupe Serrano, Bell Telephone Hour 1962
  - p. 52 Rehearsing "Le Corsaire" for Bell Telephone Hour 1962
  - p. 53 Rehearsal shot and "Swan Lake" curtain calls, Old Met, NY 1963
  - p. 54 "Les Rendezvous," Royal Ballet Gala, London, candids 1972, early 1960s
  - p. 55 Assorted photos 1960s
- p. 56-57 **Portraits** early 1970s
  - p. 58 Assorted candids 1970s
  - p. 59 Modeling suits, London late 1960s
  - p. 60 Portrait early 1960s
  - p. 61 Candid, photo: Cartier-Bresson mid-1960s
  - p. 62 Rehearsing, and with friend early 1970s, 1970s
  - p. 63 With Paulo Bortoluzzi, with Monique von Vooren and Marilyn Jones early 1970s

	Book 10 (cont.)
p. 64-65	Italian fashion magazine late 1960s
p. 66	"Moor's Pavane" with Mary Jago, National Ballet of Canada 1972
р. 67	"Moor's Pavane" curtain call, Kennedy Center, Washington 1975
р. 68	"Ulysses," (van Dantzig), Vienna Staatsoper 1979 Jan.
р. 69	Assorted candids 1970s
р. 70-73	In studio early 1970s
р. 74	With Merle Park, at Louvre Courtyard, Paris 1974
p. 75	Portrait mid-1970s
p. 76-77	At airport with Fonteyn early 1960s
p. 78-79	Stage door, New York, photos: Lucia Wayne mid-1960s
p. 80-81	Posing for Italian fashion magazine early 1970s
p. 82	"Raymonda," early 1970s
p. 83	Raymonda" curtain call, photo: Janis Emhardt early 1970s
p. 84-85	Rehearsal portraits wearing headband mid-1970s
p. 86	At Monte Carlo Beach Club 1965 July
p. 87	At Monte Carlo Beach Club 1968 July
p. 88	Legs; photo: Edouard Bourat
p. 89	In bathing suit having lunch mid-1960s
p. 90-101	Various beach photos in Monte Carlo mid-1960s
p. 102	Street scene in Milan with Carla Fracci early 1960s
	Book 11
	DOOK 11
Book 11Entire book	"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)
	"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)
book	"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit) Royal Ballet 1967
book	"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit) Royal Ballet 1967 Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet <i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time</i>
book 1-100	"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit) Royal Ballet 1967 Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet <i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time</i> <i>Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3
book 1-100 1	"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit) Royal Ballet 1967 Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet <i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time</i> <i>Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3 Group [UNK]
book 1-100 1 4	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15 p. P. 16	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>D &amp; D [UNK] May [UNK</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15 p. P. 16 p. P. 38	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>D &amp; D [UNK] May [UNK</li> <li>Time [UNK] 67 Mar. 3</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15 p. P. 12 15 p. P. 16 p. P. 38 41	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>D &amp; D [UNK] May [UNK</li> <li>Time [UNK] 67 Mar. 3</li> <li>[UNK] Times Apr. [UNK</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15 p. P. 12 15 p. P. 16 p. P. 38 41 42-43 44 p. P. 48	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>D &amp; D [UNK] May [UNK</li> <li>Time [UNK] 67 Mar. 3</li> <li>[UNK] Times Apr. [UNK</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15 p. P. 16 p. P. 38 41 42-43 44	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>D &amp; D [UNK] May [UNK</li> <li>Time [UNK] 67 Mar. 3</li> <li>[UNK] Times Apr. [UNK</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15 p. P. 12 15 p. P. 16 p. P. 38 41 42-43 44 p. P. 48 p. P. 48 p. P. 80-81	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>D &amp; D [UNK] May [UNK</li> <li>Time [UNK] 67 Mar. 3</li> <li>[UNK] Times Apr. [UNK</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Fhotos by R [UNK]</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15 p. P. 12 5 p. P. 16 p. P. 38 41 42-43 44 p. P. 48 p. P. 80-81 Book 12	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>D &amp; D [UNK] May [UNK</li> <li>Time [UNK] 67 Mar. 3</li> <li>[UNK] Times Apr. [UNK</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photos by R [UNK]</li> <li>Book 12</li> <li>Contains 30 pages of "Apollo" photographs</li> </ul>
book 1-100 1 4 p. p. 12 15 p. P. 12 15 p. P. 16 p. P. 38 41 42-43 44 p. P. 48 p. P. 48 p. P. 80-81	<ul> <li>"Paradise Lost" (Choreography by Roland Petit)</li> <li>Royal Ballet 1967</li> <li>Rudolf Nureyev and Margot Fonteyn and the Royal Ballet</li> <li><i>Metropolitan Opera House, and Covent Garden. Includes review from Time Magazine</i> 1967 Mar. 3</li> <li>Group [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] Photo by</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>D &amp; D [UNK] May [UNK</li> <li>Time [UNK] 67 Mar. 3</li> <li>[UNK] Times Apr. [UNK</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>[UNK] [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Photo by [UNK] [UNK]</li> <li>Fhotos by R [UNK]</li> </ul>

Book 12 (cont.) Contains 30 pages of "Apollo" photographs (cont.)

- p. 3 Rehearsing at La Scala, photo: E. Piccaguianni late 1960s
- p. 4-5 Modeling "Sleeping Beauty" costumes, London Sunday Times Magazine 1975 June 25
  - p. 6 "Raymonda" rehearsal early 1960s
- p. 7 "Swan Lake," Vienna 1964
- p. 8-9 Rehearsing with Roland Petit for TV late 1960s
- p. 10 With Roland Petit; Flower Festival" with Monique von Vooren; stage door candid late 1960s; ", 1974, early 1970s, late 1960s
- p. 11 Rehearsing with Rosella Hightower early 1960s
- p. 12-14 Rehearsing "Paradise Lost" with Fonteyn and Roland Petit, photos: Reg Wilson 1967
  - p. 15 Candid early 1960
- p. 16-17 Met stage door, NY, photos: Bill Reilly mid-1970s
  - p. 18 U.S. Debut review by Walter Terry, with Elena Rostropovich, with Fernando Bujones, with Valery and Galina Panov and Mikhail Baryshnikov 1962 Mar. 12, mid-1970s, 1974
  - p. 19 "Les Rendezvous" with Merle Park 1973
  - p. 20 Assorted candids with Bert Bacharach, Erik Bruhn, Frederick Ashton, Beverly d'Angelo, and Princess Margaret 1960s, early 1970s
  - p. 21 Assorted candids with Sol Hurok, Antoinette Sibley, Alvin Ailey, Fonteyn, Monique von Vooren 1970s
  - p. 22 "Apollo," photo: Judy Cameron 1974
  - p. 23 "Apollo," photo: Vartoogian 1974:
  - p. 24 `Apollo," with Laura Connor, Georgina Parkinson and Ann Jenner, Royal Ballet, and with Wilfride Piollet and Paris Opera 1972, 1974
  - p. 25 "Apollo" with Vergie Derman, and Svetlana Beriosova, Royal Ballet 1973
- p. 26-27 "Apollo," Paris Opera 1972
- p. 28-29 "Apollo" with Royal Ballet 1972
- p. 30-31 "Apollo" with Georgina Parkinson, Svetlana Beriosova and Vergie Derman, Royal Ballet, top right with Merle Park from "Friends" season, photo: Vartoogian 1972, 1974
- p. 32-33 Rehearsing "Apollo" with Merle Park for "Friends" season, Palais des Sports, Paris, photo: Melissa MacQuillan 1974
  - p. 34 "Apollo" with Noella Pontois, Manon Thibon and Wilfride Piollet, Paris, photo: Colette Masson 1972
  - p. 35 "Apollo," La Scala early 1970s
  - p. 36 "Apollo" rehearsal, Paris 1974
  - p. 37 "Apollo," "Friends" season, NY 1974
  - p. 38 "Apollo," Royal Ballet, photo: Zoe Dominic 1973
  - p. 39 "Apollo," Royal Ballet, photo: Leslie Spatt 1973
  - p. 40 "Apollo," Paris Opera, photo: R. Faligant; bottom: with Royal Ballet 1971, 1972
  - p. 41 "Apollo," Royal Ballet, photo: Rosemary Winckley 1973
  - p. 42 "Apollo" with Georgina Parkinson, Royal Ballet, photo: David Daniel 1973
  - p. 43 "Apollo," Royal Ballet, photo: David Daniel 1973

	Book 12 (cont.) Contains 30 pages of "Apollo" photographs (cont.)
p. 44-45	"Apollo" with Royal Ballet, photo: David Daniel 1973
р. 46-47	"Apollo," Royal Ballet, photo: Leslie Spatt 1973
р. 48	"Apollo" with Georgina Parkinson, Royal Ballet, photo: Louis Peres 1974
р. 49	"Apollo" rehearsal early 1970s
р. 50	"Apollo," early 1970s
р. 51	"Coppelia," National Ballet of Canada 1975
р. 52	"Swan Lake," Royal Ballet, photo: Louis Peres early 1970s
р. 53	"Swan Lake," Royal Ballet, photo: Leslie Spatt early 1970s
р. 54	"Giselle," early 1960s
р. 55	"Giselle," late 1970s
p. 56	Assorted candids with Fonteyn, Monique von Vooren, Patricia Barnes, and Jamie Wyeth 1970s
p. 57	Uris Theatre dressing room, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1977
p. 58-59	"Le Corsaire" with Gelsey Kirkland, ABT Gala 1975
p. 60-61	"Raymonda" publicity portraits 1975
p. 62	"Le Corsaire" with Fonteyn 1970s
p. 63	"Le Corsaire" curtain calls with Fonteyn, color photo: Walter Healy early 1970s
p. 64-69	"Big Bertha" (Taylor) for TV, with Betty de Jong; early 1970s
p. 70	"Don Quixote" with Lucette Aldous, Australian Ballet, film version: bottom: stage version 1972, 1971
p. 71	"Don Quixote," Australian Ballet early 1970s
p. 72	"Auerole" (Taylor) 1972
p. 73	"Auerole," "Friends" season, NY, photo: Vartoogian 1974:
p. 74-75	Rehearsal candids mid-1970s
p. 76-77	"Raymonda" with Fonteyn, Royal Ballet late 1960s
p. 78	"Raymonda" with Fonteyn, Royal Ballet, photo: Louis Peres late 1960s
p. 79	"Raymonda" with Fonteyn, Royal Ballet late 1960s
p. 80	"Raymonda" with Fonteyn, Royal Ballet, photo: David Daniel late 1960s
p. 81	"Raymonda" with Fonteyn, Royal Ballet, photo: Beverly Gallegos late 1960s:
p. 82	"Tristan," Paris Opera 1974
p. 83	"Moor's Pavane" and "Auerole," mid-1970s
p. 84	"Apollo and Male Muses," by John Percival, London Times 1975 Sept.
p. 85	"Former Bolshoi (sic) Star Made an Indelible Impression During His Visit Here," by Allen Hughes, Song of a Wayfarer," Swan Lake" with Natalia Makarova, La Bayadere" with Vyvyan Lorrayne and the Royal Ballet; in class with Fonteyn early 1960s; ", 1972; ", 1973; ", 1972
p. 86-87	"Le Corsaire," photos: Leslie Spatt early 1970s
p. 88	"Le Corsaire," with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
p. 89	"Le Corsiare" with Fonteyn early 1970s
p. 90	"Le Corsaire," photo: Houston Rogers early 1960s
p. 91-92	"Le Corsaire," 1970s
p. 93	"Le Corsaire " from "Evening With the Royal Ballet" film 1965

p. 93 "Le Corsaire," from "Evening With the Royal Ballet" film 1965

Book 12 (cont.)

Contains 30 pages of "Apollo" photographs (cont.)

- p. 94 Candids with Cynthia Gregory 1975
- p. 95 At London Airport, photo: Ted Griffiths late 1960s
- p. 96 Stage door candid early 1960s
- p. 97 Airport candid 1964
- p. 98-99 "Giselle" rehearsals with Veronica Tennant, assorted candids with King Olaf, Monique Von Vooren, Jean Moreau mid-1970s, late 1960s
- p. 100-101 Portraits early 1960s
  - p. 102 Assorted candids 1960s
  - p. 103 With Dean Martin at "Sleeping Beauty" rehearsal for TV late 1960s
  - p. 104 Portrait with Fonteyn 1977

- Book 13 p. 1 "Giselle" rehearsal with Fonteyn 1962
  - p. 2-3 "Petrouchka," 1970s
    - p. 4 Backstage during PBS filming of "Petrouchka," 1980
    - p. 5 "Swan Lake" with Paris Opera late 1960s
    - p. 6 With Divine 1980s
    - p. 7 Candid early 1960s
    - p. 8 Candid early 1960s
    - p. 9 Fashion magazine early 1960s
  - p. 10 "Swan Lake," early 1970s
  - p. 11 "Swan Lake," late 1960s
  - p. 12-13 "Sleeping Beauty," National Ballet of Canada early 1970s
  - p. 14-15 "Swan Lake" curtain calls, New York early 1970s
    - p. 16 "Giselle" with Ghislaine Thesmar and Paris Opera early 1970s
    - p. 17 "Raymonda" with Gelsey Kirkland and American Ballet Theatre 1975
    - p. 18 Assorted candids 1970s, 1980s
    - p. 19 "Sleeping Beauty," National Ballet of Canada 1972
  - p. 20-21 Assorted 1960s, 1970s
  - p. 22-23 "Giselle," 1962
    - p. 24 "Swan Lake" curtain call with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
    - p. 25 "Giselle" and "La Sylphide" with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 26-27 "Swan Lake" for TV with Fonteyn early 1960s
    - p. 28 "Don Quixote" with Marie Christine Mouis and Boston Ballet 1980
    - p. 29 Rehearsal candid early 1980s
    - p. 30 "Swan Lake" curtain call, photo: Bill Reilly early 1980s
    - p. 31 "Swan Lake" with Cynthia Gregory and American Ballet Theatre, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1978
    - p. 32 "Swan Lake" pas de trois with Marianna Tcherkassky and Rebecca Wright, American Ballet Theatre, photo: Bill Reilly 1978
    - p. 33 "Swan Lake" pas de trois with Marianna Tcherkassky and Rebecca Wright, American Ballet Theatre, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1978
  - p. 34-35 Stage Door, New York State Theatre, photos: Bill Reilly 1979

#### Book 13 (cont.)

- p. 36-38 Leaving New York State Theatre with "Big George" and Luigi Pignotti, photos: Bill Reilly 1979
  - p. 39 "Swan Lake" and "Romeo and Juliet," early 1970s
  - p. 40 Stage door candid, photo: Bill Reilly late 1970s
  - p. 41 Stage door candid, photo: Louis Peres late 1970s
  - p. 42 "Raymonda" with Cynthia Gregory and American Ballet Theatre 1975
  - p. 43 "Raymonda" with Cynthia Gregory and American Ballet Theatre, photo: Martha Swope 1975
  - p. 44 Stage door candid late 1970s
  - p. 45 Stage door, Paris 1975
- p. 46-47 "Agon," Royal Ballet, photos: Leslie Spatt 1973
- p. 48-51 With Julie Andrews 1981
- p. 52-53 "Giselle" rehearsal, La Scala at the Met 1981
- p. 54-55 Met stage door, photos: Bill Reilly 1980
- p. 56-57 Costume party with Douce Francoise, Paris early 1980s
  - p. 58 In class, photo: Leslie Spatt 1970s
  - p. 59 Rehearsal studio, photo: Vartoogian 1978
  - p. 60 "Swan Lake," Royal Ballet 1973
  - p. 61 "Swan Lake," Boston Ballet 1981
  - p. 62 In class with Baryshnikov; assorted rehearsal shots 1970s
  - p. 63 In class early 1960s
  - p. 64 New York street scene, photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s
  - p. 65 Studio rehearsal, photo: Louis Peres mid-1970s
  - p. 66 In class late 1960s
  - p. 67 Geo Magazine cover, photo: Snowdon 1983 Aug.
  - p. 68 "Birthday Offering" with Antoinette Sibley and Margot Fonteyn 1968
  - p. 69 "Birthday Offering" with Fonteyn 1968
- p. 70-71 At party with Zizi Jeanmaire, Yves St. Laurent, Paloma Picasso early 1980s
  - p. 72 Candids with Douce Francoise, Paris early 1980s
  - p. 73 Candid, photo: Louis Peres late 1970s
  - p. 74 "Laborintus" with Vergie Dermon, Desmond Kelly and Royal Ballet, photo: Leslie Spatt 1972
  - p. 75 "Ropes of Time" with Rudi Van Dantzig and Toer Van Schuyk, photo: Keystone 1970
  - p. 76 "Ropes of Time" with Diana Vere and Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 77 "Ropes of Time" with Monica Mason and Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 78 Stage door early 1970s
  - p. 79 Dressing room early 1970s
- p. 80-81 At "Don Quixote" film premiere, photos: Vartoogian 1972
  - p. 82 Dressing room, stage door late 1970s, 1981
  - p. 83 Stage door with Robert Gable, NY 1986
- p. 84-85 Portraits, Kenn Duncan early 1970s:

Book 13 (cont.)	
-----------------	--

- p. 86-87 With Carla Fracci late 1970s
- p. 88 Portrait 1970s
- p. 89-91 "Nureyev: The Loneliness of the Long-Distance Dancer," 1977
  - p. 92 Rehearsing "Le Bourgeois Gentilhomme" with Patricia McBride and Balanchine, and in performance 1979
- p. 93-95 "Le Bourgeois Gentilhomme" with Patricia McBride, New York City Opera 1979
- p. 96-99 Stage door with "Big George," New York, photos: Bill Reilly 1980
  - p. 100 Stage door candid early 1980s

- Book 14 p. 1 Candid shot mid-70s
  - p. 2 In class at Kirov 1957
  - p. 3 Candid portrait, photo: Cecil Beaton 1963
  - p. 4-5 With Erik Bruhn, Rosella Hightower and Sonia Arova 1962
  - p. 6-8 New Yorker Magazine article and photo of foot by Richard Avedon
  - p. 9 Danser Magazine cover 1989 Apr.
  - p. 10 Candid shot mid-70s
  - p. 11 Stage door, London Coliseum mid-1970s
  - p. 12 "L'Apres midi d'un Faune" Joffrey Ballet 1979
  - p. 13 Dance Magazine cover 1993 Feb.
  - p. 14 On steps of Acropolis with King Constantine and Queen Anne-Marie 1966
  - p. 15 Making up for "L'Apres midi d'un Faune" at Joffrey Ballet 1979
  - p. 16 At dinner with Helene de Rothschild and Douce Francoise, Paris 1980s
  - p. 17 Candid shots with Tessa Kennedy 1980s
  - p. 18-19 Obituary, Gente Magazine 1993
    - p. 20 On set of "Le Jeune Homme et la Mort," 1966
    - p. 21 New York Times review of Keith Money book 1994
  - p. 22-23 Rehearsing "Swine Lake" with Miss Piggy 1977
    - p. 24 "Marguerite and Armand" with Fonteyn mid-1960s
    - p. 25 Color caricature
  - p. 26-27 Nureyev Scholarship for SAB twins, NY Times Magazine 1995 Apr.
    - p. 28 Performance shots early 1960s
    - p. 29 "La Sylphide," National Ballet of Canada 1973
    - p. 30 "Gayaneh" for BBC-TV mid-60s
    - p. 31 Candid shot with fur hat mid-70s
    - p. 32 "La Bayadere," Royal Ballet 1969
    - p. 33 "La Fille Mal Gardee," Royal Ballet, Kennedy Center curtain call 1974
  - p. 34-35 French magazine obituary 1993
    - p. 36 Portrait by Cecil Beaton 1963
  - p. 37 "Marguerite & Armand" with Fonteyn, photo: Cecil Beaton 1963
  - p. 38-39 "Sleeping Beauty," National Ballet of Canada, The Met, NY 1973
    - p. 40 "L'Apres midi d'un Faune," Joffrey Ballet 1979

Book 14 (cont.)

- p. 41 L"Apres midi d'un Faune" with Charlene Gehm, Joffrey Ballet 1979
- p. 42 Life Magazine Remembers 1993 obituaries
- p. 43 Early studio candid mid-1960s
- p. 44 Suntory Vodka ad 1979
- p. 45 Rehearsing with Fonteyn late 1960s
- p. 46-48 "Jazz Calendar" (Ashton) with Antoinette Sibley, Royal Ballet 1968
  - p. 49 "Nureyev's Presence Does Wonders," Toronto review of "Sleeping Beauty," mid-1970s
  - p. 50 Rehearsing "Sleeping Beauty," Toronto Star 1984 May
  - p. 51 New York Post article 1981 July
- p. 52-54 Spanish obituary 1993
  - p. 55 Candid shot early 1960s
  - p. 56 "Romeo and Juliet," Royal Ballet mid-1970s
  - p. 57 "Romeo & Juliet," with Deanne Bergsma and Monica Mason, Royal Ballet 1970s
  - p. 58 Met Stage Door, NY, in studio with Roland Petit and Patrice Bart, Paris 1987, 1988
  - p. 59 Candid shot 1980s
  - p. 60 Met 100th Anniversary Gala curtain call, 1. to r: Alexandra Danilova, Frederic Franklin, Jean-Charles Gil, Jorge Esquival, Alicia Alonso, Tamasaburo Bando, Nureyev, Fonteyn, Frederick Ashton, Erik Bruhn 1984 May 13:
  - p. 61 New York Post article on Met's 100th anniversary Gala 1984 May
  - p. 62 Toronto Star article 1984 May 10
  - p. 63 Rehearsing "Sleeping Beauty" with Galina Panova, London Times, Don Juan" with Fonteyn, London Coliseum gala 1975 Apr.; ", 1975
- p. 64-65 French magazine article undated
  - p. 66 Italian article undated
  - p. 67 Rehearsing with Fonteyn mid-1960s
- p. 68-69 French magazine article mid-1970s
  - p. 70 Rehearsing with Natalia Makarova, London 1970
  - p. 71 "The Tempest," Royal Ballet 1982
  - p. 72 Autographed program ("To Dear Bob") from "Bach Suite", Pennsylvania Ballet Gala 1984 June 6
  - p. 73 Cover of Scottish Field Magazine 1984 Aug.
  - p. 74 "Sleeping Beauty" review, Toronto Star 1984 May
  - p. 75 Review of Met 100th Anniversary Gala, New York Times 1984 May 15
  - p. 76 Accepting Dance Magazine Award 1973
  - p. 77 "Nureyev Ready for a New Leap," Chicago Tribune 1985
  - p. 78 Rehearsing "La Sylphide" with Ghislaine Thesmar, Friends season, Uris Theatre, NY, photo: Vartoogian 1980
  - p. 79 Cover Rolling Stone Magazine 1977 Nov.
  - p. 80 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn 1965
  - p. 81 Rehearsal and candid shots; backstage with Mikhail Baryshnikov, Graham, and Maya Plisetskaya 1987

Book 14 (cont.)

- p. 82 Rehearsing "La Sylphide" at Kirov with Oleg Vinogradov and Ninel Kurgapkina 1989
- p. 83 In Bellinni's restaurant 1989
- p. 84-85 "Bluebird," Royal Ballet 1964
- p. 86-89 Filming "L'Estasi" with Roland Petit 1968
  - p. 90 On beach 1980s
  - p. 91 Candid shots in St. Bart's late 1980s
  - p. 92 Obituary, Time Magazine 1993 Jan. 16
  - p. 93 Mini-series ad 1990s
- p. 94-95 "La Sylphide" with Natalia Makarova, Palais des Sports "Friends" season, Paris 1977 Feb.
- p. 96-97 Candid portrait late 1970s
  - p. 98 Columbia Artists Management ad 1980s
  - p. 99 [UNK] [UNK] UNK
  - p. 100 [UNK] in [UNK] 1983

- Book 15 p. 1 "Swan Lake" portrait, photo: Houston Rogers 1962
  - p. 2-3 "Le Corsaire," photo: Anthony Crickmay 1963
  - p. 4 "Marguerite and Armand" curtain call with Fonteyn, photo: Alice Zieverts late 1960s
  - p. 5 "Sleeping Beauty," Ashton production, Royal Ballet mid-1960s
  - p. 6 "Poem Tragique," 1961
  - p. 7 Looking in shop window early 1960s
  - p. 8 Backstage in "Petrouchka"
  - p. 9 In Greenwich Village, NY 1960s
  - p. 10 "Moment" (Louis) 1975
  - p. 11 "Hamlet," Royal Ballet 1965
  - p. 12-13 "Ropes of Time," Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 14-15 Candid portraits early 1960s
    - p. 16 In mid-town Manhattan with "Big George," (Uris Theatre bodyguard), NY 1975
    - p. 17 At Met stage door, NY late 1970s
    - p. 18 "Gayaneh," 1963
    - p. 19 "Don Quixote" curtain call, City Center, NY 1971
    - p. 20 "Sleeping Beauty," National Ballet of Canada, photo: David Daniels early 1970s
    - p. 21 Stage Door, photo: Janis Emhardt 1969
    - p. 22 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call, The Met, NY, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
    - p. 23 "Lucifer" (Graham), photo: Louis Peres 1975
    - p. 24 In class, photo: David Daniel late 1960s
    - p. 25 "Auerole" (Taylor) 1972
    - p. 26 "Swan Lake," photo: Judy Cameron late 1960s

Book 15 (cont.)

- p. 27 "Sleeping Beauty," National Ballet of Canada, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
- p. 28 "Petrouchka," Royal Ballet, photo: Anthony Crickmay early 1960s
- p. 29 "Petrouchka," Royal Ballet, photo: Mike Humphrey early 1970s
- p. 30 Rehearsing ribbon dance from "La Fille Mal Gardee," Washington Star News 1974 May 29
- p. 31 Stage door, The Met, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1973
- p. 32-33 "L'Estasi" for French TV; photos Giancarlo Botti late 1960s
  - p. 34 Signing Time Magazine cover in dressing room, photo: Lucia Wayne mid-1960s
  - p. 35 Filming "Giselle," late 1970s
  - p. 36 Playing piano while Rudi Van Dantzig watches 1968
  - p. 37 Rehearsing "Moment" with Robert Small and Murray Louis dancers 1975
  - p. 38 In class early 1960s
  - p. 39 "Swan Lake" curtain call with Fonteyn, The Met, NY mid-1970s
  - p. 40 Leaving British Airways plane early 1970s
  - p. 41 "Sleeping Beauty," National Ballet of Canada, photo: David Daniel early 1970s
- p. 42-43 Met Stage Door, NY, with Wallace Potts, photo: Bill Reilly early 1970s
  - p. 44 Uris Theatre sign, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1975 Nov.
  - p. 45 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
  - p. 46 Dancing with Natalia Makarova in Maxim's late 1970s
  - p. 47 Rehearsal portrait, photo: Anthony Crickmay early 1960s
- p. 48-49 "Dancing as Fast as He Can" by Elizabeth Kaye, "Giselle" rehearsal with Fonteyn from 1962
  - p. 50 "Sleeping Beauty," National Ballet of Canada, photo: David Daniel early 1970s
  - p. 51 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, photo: David Daniel late 1960s
  - p. 52 "Lucifer" rehearsal with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres 1975
  - p. 53 Candid early 1960s
  - p. 54 "Nutcracker" curtain call with Merle Park, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1970
  - p. 55 "Le Corsaire" with Fonteyn, NY, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
  - p. 56 Oberon in "The Dream" (Ashton), Royal Ballet 1976
  - p. 57 Oberon in "The Dream," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
- p. 58-59 Attending "Don Quixote" film premiere, NY, photos: Vartoogian 1973
- p. 60-61 "Birthday Offering" (Ashton), with Fonteyn 1968
  - p. 62 "Sleeping Beauty," photo: Louis Peres early 1970s
  - p. 63 "Sleeping Beauty," early 1970s
  - p. 64 "La Bayadere" with Monica Mason and Royal Ballet, NY, photo: Vartoogian 1976
- p. 65 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres early 1960s
- p. 66-67 In class, NY, photo: Bliokh early 1970s
  - p. 68 "Apollo," Royal Ballet, photo: Leslie Spatt early 1970s
  - p. 69 "Apollo," "Friends" season, NY, photo: Vartoogian 1975
  - p. 70 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s

Book 15 (cont.)

- p. 71 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres early 1970s
- p. 72-73 "Le Jeune Homme et la Mort" rehearsals, photos: Jurgen Vollmer 1966
- p. 74-77 Boxing scene from "Valentino," film 1977
  - p. 78 "Swan Lake," early 1970s
  - p. 79 "Sleeping Beauty," photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
  - p. 80 "Manon" with Merle Park, photo: David Daniel 1974
  - p. 81 Color portrait early 1970s
  - p. 82 "Raymonda" from Great Male Dancers of the Ballet by Walter Terry 1975
  - p. 83 "From Sea to Shining Sea" with Mikhail Baryshnikov and Gwen Verdon, Paul Taylor Gala, City Center 1981 Apr. 14
- p. 84-85 "Birthday Offering" with Fonteyn 1968
  - p. 86 "La Bayadere" with Vyvyan Lorrayne, Royal Ballet, photo: Arks Smith late 1960s
  - p. 87 "La Bayadere," Royal Ballet, photo: Arks Smith late 1960s
  - p. 88 Where Magazine cover 1988 June Book 16
- Book 16 p. 1 In fur hat on Fifth Avenue, NY mid-1970s
  - p. 2-3 "Jazz Calendar" with Antoinette Sibley, Royal Ballet 1968
  - p. 4 With Rosella Hightower on Tour 1962
  - p. 5 "Don Quixote" with Noella Pontois and Paris Opera, photo: Serge Lido late 1970s
  - p. 6 Banners at the Met, closing night, National Ballet of Canada, NY, photo: Bill Reilly mid-1970s
  - p. 7 With Luigi Pignotti at Uris Theatre Stage door, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1977
  - p. 8 "Laurencia" with Nadia Nerina, photo: Keystone 1964
  - p. 9 At the Met stage door with Luigi Pignotti, NY, photo: Vartoogian 1976
  - p. 10 "La Bayadere," Royal Ballet 1963
  - p. 11 "La Bayadere," Royal Ballet early 1960s
  - p. 12 "Romeo and Juliet," Royal Ballet mid-1970s
  - p. 13 "Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn, photo: Arks Smith mid-1970s
  - p. 14-15 "Romeo and Juliet" film 1966
    - p. 16 *"Farewell Hug for Injured Nureyev," New York Post* 1983 Aug. 13
    - p. 17 "Status of Rudolf Nureyev Undiminished by Freedom" by Alexander Bland, London Observer 1972 Sept. 17
    - p. 18 "The Night Margaret Saw Rudi Nudie," London Daily Mirror 1977 Oct. 4
    - p. 19 "Balletomania" article, New York Daily News 1975 Aug. 5
    - p. 20 With Sylvester Stallone at "Valentino" screening, Bruno Walter Auditorium, NY 1977
    - p. 21 With Elizabeth Taylor late 1970s
    - p. 22 With Erik Bruhn 1962
    - p. 23 Met stage door with Erik Bruhn, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1983
    - p. 24 With Robert Gable, Old Met, NY, photo: Lucia Wayne 1964:
    - p. 25 At stage door with Robert Gable, the Met, NY, photo: Lucia Wayne 1966

Book 16 (cont.)

- p. 26 "Valentino" article, Horizon Magazine 1977 Sept.
- p. 27 Assorted articles, 1960s, 1970s
- p. 28 Rehearsing "Wayfarer" with Eric Vu-An, Dancer Nureyev Opens up in Lunch Counter Interview," Detroit Free Press 1987; ", 1968 June 12
- p. 29 "Don Quixote" with Marie-Christine Mouis and Boston Ballet 1982
- p. 30 "Don Quixote," Boston Ballet 1982
- p. 31 Assorted articles 1980s
- p. 32 With Francoise Leotard and Contessa Maria de Brantes, New York Daily News, with Mikhail Baryshnikov, rehearsing 1987 June 18, mid-1980s, mid-1970s
- p. 33 "It's Howdy Rudy Time," New York Post 1987 June 16
- p. 34 *"Oh No Nureyev...not at 49," by Edward Thorpe, London Evening Standard* 1988 Jan. 7
- p. 35 After "Bach Suite" in Paris 1984
- p. 36-37 "I Giorni e le Notti Del Principe Nureyev," Italian Magazine 1984
- p. 38-39 "Miss Julie" with Ballet du Nancy, French magazine 1983
  - p. 40 "Spectre de la Rose," photo: Bill Reilly 1979
  - p. 41 "Spectre de la Rose," photo: Susanne Rochelle Whitehead 1979
  - p. 42 "Spectre de la Rose," 1979
  - p. 43 "Spectre de la Rose" curtain calls early 1980s
  - P. 44 "Spectre de la Rose" with Fonteyn, London Coliseum, photo: Barbara Kosarska 1979 June
  - p. 45 "Spectre de la Rose" with Dominique Khalfouni early 1980s
- p. 46-47 "Spectre de la Rose," curtain calls early 1980s
  - p. 48 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call, photo: Judy Cameron 1966
  - p. 49 "Romeo and Juliet" film 1966
  - p. 50 "Petrouchka" with Christian Holder and Joffrey Ballet, photo: Walter Healy 1979
  - p. 51 At Kirov School, assorted photos 1989, 1960s, 1970s
  - p. 52 50th Birthday Gala, Women's Wear Daily 1988 Aug.
  - p. 53 "Nureyev, A Great Dancer Who Doesn't Win the Palm," Detroit Free Press, Jazz Calendar" with Antoinette Sibley, Canarsie Venus" with Anne McLeod and Murray Louis Company 1965 June 25; ", 1968; ", 1978
- p. 54-57 "Rudi and Misha," Arts Entertainment 1993 Mar.
- p. 58-59 "Master of the Dance," (article continued on back of page 55) 1993
  - p. 60 "La Fille Mal Gardee," Royal Ballet, photo: Leslie Spatt 1974
- p. 61 "La Fille Mal Gardee," Royal Ballet, photo: Judy Cameron 1974
- p. 62-63 The Dick Cavett Show, New York, photo: Louis Peres 1974
  - p. 64 "The Legend Continues," 1990 Mar.
  - p. 65 "Paradise Lost," Royal Ballet 1967
  - p. 66 "Romeo and Juliet," Royal Ballet, photo: Arks Smith 1967
  - p. 67 "Romeo & Juliet" with Monica Mason and Royal Ballet 1967
  - p. 68 "Romeo & Juliet" with Fonteyn 1967
- p. 69-88 "Exposed" film with Nastassia Kinski 1983

- book 17 p. 1-8 "Swan Lake" with Svetlana Beriosova, Royal Ballet, Old Met, NY, Photos: Douglas Dodds 1964
  - p. 9 Meeting Serge Lifar early 1960s
  - p. 10 "Les Sylphides," various companies 1960s
  - p. 11 "Les Sylphides" portrait early 1970s
  - p. 12-13 "Diane and Acteon" rehearsals for Bell Telephone Hour, with Svetlana Beriosova early 1960s
    - p. 14 With Ashton, Fonteyn, and designer William Chappell prior to R.A.D. Gala in London 1961
    - p. 15 Candid portrait by Arthur Todd early 1960s
  - p. 16-17 Making up for performance, photo: Arthur Todd early 1960s
  - p. 18-19 Rehearsing for TV performances, photo: Arthur Todd mid-1960s
  - p. 20-21 "Laurencia" with Svetlana Beriosova, Nadia Nerina, Royal Ballet mid-1960s
  - p. 22-23 "Giselle" with Fonteyn 1962
    - p. 24 "Sleeping Beauty," photo: Colette Masson late 1960s
    - p. 25 Rehearsal and backstage candids late 1960s
    - p. 26 "Black Swan" with Fonteyn for Ed Sullivan Show mid-1960s
    - p. 27 "Black Swan" with Fonteyn late 1960s
    - p. 28 "Black Swan" with Fonteyn, photo: David Daniel early 1970s
    - p. 29 Candid early 1960s
  - p. 30-33 Candids with Lee Radziwill early 1970s
  - p. 34-36 With Jackie Kennedy, Modern Screen Magazine cover mid-1960s
     p. 37 Drawing, Esquire Magazine mid-1960s
  - p. 38-39 Candids with Lee Radziwill early 1970s
    - p. 40 Rehearsing with Fonteyn in Spoleto 1964
    - p. 41 Candid with Fonteyn 1961
    - p. 42 "Black Swan" with Fonteyn 1967
    - p. 43 "Black Swan" with Fonteyn, cover, Cue Magazine 1967
    - p. 44 "Giselle" with Fonteyn 1964
    - p. 45 "Giselle" with Fonteyn, Dance and Dancers 1964 Dec.
    - p. 46 "Giselle" rehearsals with Fonteyn 1964
    - p. 47 "Giselle" with Fonteyn, cover, Ballet Today 1964 Apr.
    - p. 48 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn 1963
    - p. 49 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn early 1970s, 1964
  - p. 50-51 "Romeo and Juliet" rehearsals 1965
    - p. 52 Candid in London early 1960s
    - p. 53 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn, New York, photo: Arks Smith 1965
  - p. 54-57 "La Bayadere" early 1960s
  - p. 58-59 "Tristan" (Tetley), Paris Opera 1974
  - p. 60-61 Doing The Twist mid-1960s
  - p. 62-63 Candids with Yvette Chauvire, Paris early 1960s

Book 17 (cont.)

- p. 64 At opening of "Don Quixote" film 1972
- p. 65 "Romeo and Juliet," Royal Ballet at Hollywood Bowl 1967
- p. 66-67 Doing the Twist with Fonteyn; and assorted candids mid-1960s
  - p. 68 Rehearsal candids early 1960s
  - p. 69 Dressing room candids early 1960s
- p. 70-72 In class with Erik Bruhn mid-1960s
  - <sup>p. 73</sup> "Lucifer" Gala, Martha Graham season, NY, with Marcia Haydee and Glen Tetley; in dressing room 1975 June
- p. 74-75 "Sleeping Beauty" portraits with Nadia Nerina for BBC-TV, photo: H. Rogers early 1960s
- p. 76-77 "Merry Widow" and "Prince Igor" with Ruth Page's Company, Chicago 1962 Oct.
  - p. 78 "Don Quixote" with Sonia Arova early 1960s
  - p. 79 "Swan Lake" in Vienna with Fonteyn 1964
- p. 80-81 "Giselle" rehearsals with Fonteyn early 1960s
- p. 82-95 "Diana and Acteon" with Svetlana Beriosova for Bell Telephone Hour, and "Le Corsaire," early 1960s
- p. p. 96-97 "Le Corsaire" for TV early 1960s
  - p. p. 98 "Diana and Acteon" with Svetlana Beriosova early 1960s
  - p. p. 99 Assorted candids mid 1960s
  - p. 100 Nureyev jumping early 1960s Book 18
- Book 18 p. 1 Candid early 1960s
  - p. 2 Candid early 1960s
  - p. 3 "La Bayadere," early 1960s
  - p. 4 "La Sylphide" with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 5 "La Sylphide," early 1960s
  - p. 6 "La Sylphide," Boston Ballet 1980
  - p. 7-11 Studio candids, Photo: Zoe Dominic early 1970s
    - p. 12 "La Bayadere" with Monica Mason, Royal Ballet 1973
  - p. 13 "La Bayadere" with Antoinette Sibley, Royal Ballet 1974
  - p. 14-15 Candid portraits, photo: Frederika Davis early 1960s
  - p. 16-17 "Petrouchka" with Royal Ballet, photo: Frederika Davis 1970s
  - p. 18-19 "Giselle" portraits, photo: Roy Round early 1960s
    - p. 20 "Swan Lake" rehearsal with Sonia Arova early 1960s
    - p. 21 Portrait wearing turban early 1970s
  - p. 22-25 "Nutcracker," photo: H. Rogers 1960s
    - p. 26 Candid early 1960s
    - p. 27 "Les Sylphides," late 1960s
    - p. 28 Rehearsing "Pelleas et Melisande" with Fonteyn 1969
    - p. 29 Candid with Fonteyn early 1960s
    - p. 30 At airport with Fonteyn early 1960s
    - p. 31 With Fonteyn early 1960s

Book 18 (cont.)

- p. 32 Backstage with Ashton and Fonteyn after "Le Corsaire," 1962
- p. 33 Dance and Dancers cover 1962 Dec.
- p. 34 With Fonteyn, Roland Petit and Zizi Jeanmaire 1969
- p. 35 In dressing room with Roland Petit, photo: Giancarlo Eonotti early 1970s
- p. 36 "Le Corsaire" with Fonteyn 1962
- p. 37 Backstage after "Le Corsaire" with Fonteyn 1969
- p. 38 "Flower Festival," mid-1960s
- p. 39 Checking musical score backstage, London early 1960s
- p. 40-41 "Antigone," Royal Ballet, photos: Anthony Crickmay 1963 Jan.
- p. 42 43 "Ropes of Time," photos: Edward Griffiths 1970
  - p. 44 Cover, Ballet Today, Raymonda," Australian Ballet 1966 Jan/Feb., "
  - p. 45 With Vicountess deRibes following Zizi Jeanmaire Revue at Paris Casino, photo: Roland Schoor 1970
  - p. 46 With Zizi Jeanmaire, Sylvie Vartan and Jonny Hallyday, Paris Casino, photo: Roland Schoor 1970
  - p. 47 With Yves St. Laurent, Zizi Jeanmaire, Sylvie Vartan and Jonny Hallyday, Paris Casino, photo: Roland Schoon 1970
- p. 48-51 Portraits, photo: Fred Bornet early 1960s
  - p. 52 Backstage at Sadlers Wells Theatre, London, photo: Melissa MacQuillan 1972
  - p. 53 "Don Quixote" with Susanne Kirnbauer, Vienna Staatsoper 1966
- p. 54-55 "Giselle" portraits, photo: Roy Round early 1960s
  - p. 56 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call early 1970s
  - p. 57 Backstage after "Swan Lake," late 1960s
- p. 58-61 Rehearsing "Sleeping Beauty" with Veronica Tennant and the National Ballet of Canada 1972
  - p. 62 Assorted candids 1960s, 1970s
  - p. 63 *"Nureyev Injury Cripples Boston Ballet," Front page headline, Boston Herald* 1983 Aug. 12
  - p. 64 In class at SAB; in class with Fracci and Bruhn early 1970s
  - p. 65 With Fonteyn and deArias at reception late 1960s
- p. 66-67 Candids 1960s
- p. 68-69 "Flower Festival" with Merle Park, Paris 1974 June
  - p. 70 At Dance Magazine Awards, candid portrait 1973, late 1960s
  - p. 71 "Sleeping Beauty" curtain call with Carla Fracci 1970
- p. 72-73 "Le Corsaire" with Fonteyn from "An Evening With the Royal Ballet" film 1964
- p. 74-79 "Le Corsaire" with Fonteyn 1960s
- p. 80-81 Rehearsing "Pelleas et Melisande" with Fonteyn and Roland Petit 1969
- p. 82-83 "Romeo and Juliet" portraits with Merle Park 1974
- p. 84-85 Backstage after "Don Quixote," Vienna 1966
- p. 86-88 Women's Wear Daily candids 1960s, 1970s
  - p. 89 Assorted candids, Don Quixote" with Yoko Ichino and American Ballet Theatre, photo: Bill Reilly 1960s; ", 1978

Book 18 (cont.)

- p. 90-91 "Tancredi," Vienna Staatsoper 1966
- p. 92-93 Assorted rehearsal and candids 1960s
  - p. 94 Assorted performances 1960s, 1970s
- p. 95 Signing autographs after "Giselle," early 1960s
- p. 96-97 Rehearsing "Giselle" with Fonteyn 1962
  - p. 98 Relaxing at home early 1960s
  - p. 99 Relaxing backstage early 1960s
  - p. 100 Portrait by Cecil Beaton 1963

- Book 19 p. 1 Candid, photo: Frederika Davis early 1960s
  - p. 2 Rehearsing for French TV with Roland Petit, photo: Giancarlo Botti late 1960s
  - p. 3 Rehearsal candid early 1960s
  - p. 4-7 Candids, photos: Hans Hammarskjold early 1960s
  - p. 8 "Le Corsaire," late 1960s
  - p. 9 "Birthday Offering," Royal Ballet 1968
  - p. 10 "Sleeping Beauty" with Carla Fracci, La Scala, Les Sylphides" with Yvette Chauvire 1966; ", 1962
  - p. 11 "Gayaneh" with Fonteyn 1963
  - p. 12-14 "Afternoon of a Faun" with Jennifer Penney, Royal Ballet, photos: Leslie Spatt 1972
    - p. 15 "Afternoon of a Faun" with Paris Opera, photo: Colette Masson 1974
    - p. 16 "Afternoon of a Faun" with Ghislaine Thesmar, Paris Opera 1974
    - p. 17 Backstage with Monique von Vooren late 1970s
    - p. 18 "Rosa, the Sister Nureyev Left Behind" by Denis Blewett, London Daily Mail, candid with Sybil Burton 1978 Feb. 21, early 1960s
    - p. 19 With Douce Francoise in Paris, with Fonteyn, Kenneth MacMillan and Princess Margaret, Field Figures," Royal Ballet, Don Quixote" with Lucette Aldous, Australian Ballet, and at Honorary Doctorate ceremony in Philadelphia early 1980s, mid-1970s; ", 1972; ", 1971, 1980 Aug.
    - p. 20 "Don Quixote" with Lucette Aldous, Australian Ballet early 1970s
    - p. 21 "Don Quixote" film ad, London 1972
    - p. 22 "Don Quixote" with Lucette Aldous, photo: Leslie Spatt 1973
    - p. 23 "Don Quixote," 1971
    - p. 24 "Swan Lake," Royal Ballet, photo: Beverly Gallegos early 1970s
    - p. 25 "Swan Lake," Royal Ballet, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
    - p. 26 "Raymonda" with Cynthia Gregory, American Ballet Theatre 1975
    - p. 27 "Raymonda," American Ballet Theatre 1975
    - p. 28 "Don Quixote," 1960s
    - p. 29 "Le Corsaire," "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn; backstage in Marseilles, arriving in Toronto early 1960s, early 1970s
    - p. 30 At Dance Magazine Awards, photo: Louis Peres 1973
    - p. 31 With Wallace Potts and Lisa Sotillis, Women's Wear Daily 1974 Apr. 29
  - p. 32-35 "L'Estasi," La Scala, photos: E. Piccaguiani 1968

#### Book 19 (cont.)

- p. 36 In dressing room 1960s
- p. 37 Assorted Royal Ballet photos with Christopher Gable, Lynn Seymour, Margot Fonteyn, Merle Park 1960s, 1970s
- p. 38 Color candids, photos: Janis Emhardt 1960s
- p. 39 "La Bayadere" curtain calls, and stage door, photos: Janis Emhardt late 1960s
- p. 40 With Jean Marais and Pierre Berge, photo: Jean-Luce Hure early 1960s
- p. 41 In class 1960s
- p. 42 With Natalia Makarova, La Sylphide" with Makarova, Paris 1970; ", 1977
- p. 43 "Sleeping Beauty," with Natalia Makarova, Royal Ballet 1973
- p. 44 "Swan Lake" with Natalia Makarova, 1970 photo: Pia Holm
- p. 45-46 "Swan Lake" with Natalia Makarova 1970
  - p. 47 "Swan Lake" with Makarova, Dance Dancers cover 1970 Dec.
  - p. 48 Dance and Dancers cover 1965 Dec.
  - p. 49 "Nureyev and Friends" by Joseph Mazzo, Women's Wear Daily, Rudi Forever," New York Post, with Fonteyn, Spring's Over for Rudi" by David Gillard, London 1977; ", 1980 Apr. 21, early 1960s; ", 1977
  - p. 50 "Springtime in Gary With Nureyev," New York Times, Paul Taylor review, with Fonteyn and Noella Pontois 1973 Apr. 5, 1973 July, 1960s, 1970s
  - p. 51 Assorted candids with Princess Margaret, Kenneth MacMillan, Agnes de Mille 1960s, 1970s
  - p. 52 "Swan Lake," early 1960s
  - p. 53 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 54 After Dark Magazine cover 1976 May
- p. 55-56 Portraits 1976
  - p. 57 "Swan Lake" with Merle Park, Royal Ballet 1974
- p. 58-59 "La Fille Mal Gardee" with Merle Park and Royal Ballet 1974
  - p. 60 With Jane Hermann, curtain calls with Fonteyn, Sleeping Beauty," early 1980s, 1960s; ", mid-1970s
  - p. 61 "Pelleas et Melisande" with Fonteyn, Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn, La Bayadere" with Fonteyn 1969; ", 1960s; ", early 1960s
- p. 62-63 On film set of "Le Jeune Homme et la Mort," photos: Jurgen Vollmer 1966
  - p. 64 Rehearsing "Romeo and Juliet" with Royal Ballet, photo: Judy Cameron; "Sleeping Beauty," late 1960s
  - p. 65 "Swan Lake" curtain call, The Met, NY, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
  - p. 66 Dancing the Hula in Hawaii 1960s
  - p. 67 In dressing room, Exhibition ad late 1960s, mid-1970s
  - p. 68 Assorted candids 1970s
  - p. 69 *"Nureyev Spain's `un monstro' Christian Science Monitor, with Lee Radziwill* 1979 Sept. 17, mid-1970s
  - p. 70 "It's Rudy Expressing Himself," London Evening Standard, with Franz Beckenbauer, with Monique von Vooren and Andy Warhol, with Carla Fracci and her son 1975 Sept. 1, 1979, mid-1970s, early 1970s
  - p. 71 With Carla Fracci and Luigi Pignotti 1978
- p. 72-73 Book ads and review; Vienna Staatsoper stamps 1970s

Book 19 (cont.)

- p. 74 "La Fille Mal Gardee" with Merle Park and Royal Ballet, photo: David Daniel 1974
- p. 75 "La Fille Mal Gardee," photo: David Daniel 1974
- p. 76 Portrait by Karsh of Ottawa, At Graham Gala, photo: Louis Peres 1977, 1975
- p. 77 Dance and Dancers cover 1982 June
- p. 78-79 Portraits by Karsh of Ottawa 1977
  - p. 80 "La Sylphide," National Ballet of Canada early 1970s
  - p. 81 "La Sylphide," early 1970s
  - p. 82 "Swan Lake," photo: Arks Smith mid-1960s
  - p. 83 Rehearsal portrait early 1960s
- p. 84-85 "Ropes of Time" curtain calls, the Met, NY, photos: Louis Peres 1970
  - p. 86 "Ropes of Time" with Monica Mason, Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 87 "Ropes of Time," Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 88 "Ropes of Time" with Monica Mason, Dance and Dancers cover 1970 Apr.
  - p. 89 "Ropes of Time" with Monica Mason, Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 90 "Nureyev & Friends" Gershwin Theatre ad, NY 1984
  - p. 91 "Nureyev & Friends" Uris Theatre ad, NY 1974
  - p. 92 At reception with Glen Tetley; at stage door, and "La Sylphide," early 1960s, early 1970s
  - p. 93 "Le Jeune Homme et la Mort," La Fille Mal Gardee," L'Estasi," and "Les Rendezvous," 1966; ", 1974; ", 1968, 1970
  - p. 94 "The Lesson" with Andrea Durant, Scottish Ballet, Nureyev Festival, London Coliseum, photo: Ted Griffiths 1976
  - p. 95 "The Lesson" curtain calls with Elaine McDonald and Andrea Durant, Scottish Ballet, Nureyev Festival, London Coliseum 1976
  - p. 96 Riding bike in Vienna 1992
  - p. 97 In Spain 1992
  - p. 98 "Sacre du Printemps," photo: Kenn Duncan 1971 Book 20

Book 20 p. 1 Candid early 60s

- p. 2 "Flower Festival" for Bell Telephone Hour early 1960s
- p. 3 "Flower Festival" rehearsal early 1960s
- p. 4 "Flower Festival" with Maria Tallchief early 1960s
- p. 5 "Flower Festival," early 1960s
- p. 6-9 "Marguerite & Armand" rehearsals, London 1963
- p. 10-13 "Les Sylphides" with Fonteyn, "Evening with the Royal Ballet" film 1965
  - p. 14 Discussing "Evening With the Royal Ballet" film with Fonteyn with Ashton 1965
- p. 15-17 "Les Sylphides," 1965
- p. 18-20 "Paquita" pas de deux with Fonteyn 1964
  - p. 21 Candid shot at Stratford-Upon-Avon 1965 Mar.
  - p. 22 Miscellaneous candid photos 1970s, 1980s
  - p. 23 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn early 1960s

#### Book 20 (cont.)

- p. 24 Ballet News cover, "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn, plus "Raymonda" with Fonteyn early 1970s
- p. 25 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres late 1960s
- p. 26 Cover, New York Newsday 1993 Jan.
- p. 27 Candid portrait 1970s
- p. 28 Assorted photos 1960s, 1970s
- p. 29 Assorted photos 1970s
- p. 30 Rehearsing "Symphonic Variations" with Fonteyn, Georgina Parkinson and Ann Jenner, Royal Ballet, Sleeping Beauty," La Scala 1962; ", 1970
- p. 31 "Sleeping Beauty," Nureyev's La Scala production 1970
- p. 32-35 "La Bayadere" with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 36 Assorted photos 1970s
  - p. 37 At dinner early 1970s
  - p. 38 "Swan Lake" for Bell Telephone Hour early 1960s
  - p. 39 "Swan Lake" with Liliana Cosi, late 60s; "Pelleas et Melisande" with Fonteyn 1967
  - p. 40 "Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 41 Assorted photos late 1960s
  - p. 42 At beach in St. Bart's late 1980s
  - p. 43 At beach in Israel, and French Riviera 1973
  - p. 44 Assorted photos 1970s
  - p. 45 Having tea with Carla Fracci 1960s
- p. 46-47 "Les Sylphides," with Noella Pontois and Yvette Chauvire 1960s
  - p. 48 Backstage in Nice with de Cuevas Ballet early 1960s
  - p. 49 Candid shot from People Magazine late 1970s
- p. 50-51 "Sacre du Printemps" (Bejart) 1971
- p. 52 Dance Magazine cover 1964 July
- p. 53 "Swan Lake" in Vienna 1964
- p. 54 In rehearsal studio early 1970s
- p. 55 Candid portrait late 1970s
- p. 56-57 "Dance Close-Up" article, Mandate Magazine 1975 Dec.
  - p. 58 Assorted photos late 1960s
  - p. 59 Stage door shot at Met, NY, photo: Alice Ziverts early 1970s
  - p. 60 At a party during "Friends" season, Uris Theatre, NY, with Carolyn Adams, Merle Park, Galina and Valery Panov, Clive Barnes, Nicholas Gunn and Louis Falco 1974
  - p. 61 Backstage during "Sleeping Beauty," Paris Match mid 1970s
  - p. 62 "Romeo and Juliet" with Fonteyn, Flower Festival" with Gabriela Haslinger, Vienna, and "Swan Lake" curtain calls early 1960s; ", 1979, mid-1960s
  - p. 63 "Coppelia" with National Ballet of Canada, London Coliseum, miscellaneous backstage photos including Carla Fracci and son 1975
- p. 64-65 "Sleeping Beauty" with Merle Park mid 1970s
- p. 66-67 "L'Estasi" at Paris Opera 1968

Book 20 (cont.)

p. 68 Assorted photos 1960s

- p. 69 "Swan Lake" curtain call at the Met, NY, photo: Walter Healy 1974
- p. 70 Uris Theatre dressing room, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1974
- p. 71 In dressing room, photo: Bliokh late 1970s
- p. 72-73 Assorted photos 1970s
  - p. 74 "Pelleas et Melisande," photo: Louis Peres 1969
  - p. 75 "Pelleas et Melisande," photo: Janis Emhardt 1969
- p. 76-77 Candid late 1970s
- p. 78-79 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn 1964
- p. 80-81 "Giselle" rehearsal with Fonteyn, London 1962
  - p. 82 "Raymonda" with Fonteyn late 1960s
  - p. 83 At airport mid 1970s
- p. 84-85 "Pelleas et Melisande," 1969
- p. 86-88 At Monte Carlo beach with Antoinette Sibley late 1960s
- p. 89-91 "Hamlet" with Royal Ballet 1970
- p. 92-93 "Don Juan" with Fonteyn, London Coliseum Gala 1975 Mar. 4
  - p. 94 "Don Juan," National Ballet of Canada, Met 1974
  - p. 95 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn early 1970s
  - p. 96 "Giselle" curtain calls with Fonteyn, and "Giselle" with Fonteyn 1962 Feb. 21, 1960s
  - p. 97 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, Pelleas et Melisande," early 1960s, ", 1969
  - p. 98 Giving roses to Caroline Kennedy after "Sleeping Beauty," NY early 1970s
  - p. 99 With Princess Diana following Royal Ballet Gala 1982
  - p. 100 With Fonteyn arriving at Inaugural of President Johnson 1964 Book 21
- Book 21 p. 1 "Swan Lake" curtain call, photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
  - p. 2 "Moor's Pavane," curtain call, Uris Theatre, NY, photo: Walter Healy 1976
  - p. 3 "Moor's Pavane" curtain call, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
  - p. 4 Interior of Covent Garden 1960s
  - p. 5 Rehearsing "Spectre" for TV early 1980s
  - p. 6 "Raymonda" with Fonteyn, photo: Louis Peres 1972
  - p. 7 "Friends" season ad 1980
  - p. 8 Greek magazine article mid-1970s
  - p. 9 "Nureyev and Friends" ad 1987
  - p. 10 "Marguerite and Armand" rehearsal with Fonteyn, photo: Leslie Spatt late 1960s
  - p. 11 Nureyev Gala review by John Percival, London Times 1994 Mar.
  - p. 12 Canadian Gala review, New York Times 1987 Feb. 26
  - p. 13 Nureyev book review, La Sylphide" with Ghislane Thesmar 1987; ", 1980
  - p. 14 "Hamlet" with Monica Mason, Royal Ballet 1964
  - p. 15 "Moor's Pavane" with Fonteyn 1975
  - p. 16 Signing autographs; rehearsing "The Idiot" with Valery Panov early 1970s, 1980

Book 21 (cont.)

- p. 17 At reception after receiving Honorary Doctorate from Philadelphia Academy of Music, and in studio with Fonteyn and Michael Somes 1980, early 1960s
- p. 18-19 Meeting Rollerina in New York early 1980s
- p. 20-23 "Moor's Pavane" with National Ballet of Canada, photos: Judy Cameron 1972
  - p. 24 In Monte Carlo 1964
  - p. 25 Dressing room portrait late 1960s
  - p. 26 Invitation for Nureyev Symposium, New York 1997 Mar. 8
  - p. 27 Ads for "I Am A Dancer" and "Don Quixote" films; backstage with Erik Bruhn, Violet Verdy, Maria Tallchief early 1960s
  - p. 28 "Rudi: Ballet's Versatile Genius" by Robert Larkin late 1970s
  - p. 29 "L'Apres Midi d'un Faune," Joffrey Ballet, photo: Bill Reilly 1979
  - p. 30 "Black Swan" for TV with Svetlana Beriosova mid-1960s
  - p. 31 "Raymonda," American Ballet Theatre publicity portrait 1975
- p. 32-34 "Jazz Calendar" with Antoinette Sibley, Royal Ballet 1968
  - p. 35 "Rubies" (Balanchine) curtain call with Zurich Ballet in London 1980
  - p. 36 With Queen Elizabeth and Fonteyn 1967
  - p. 37 Stage door candid, photo: Janis Emhardt late 1960s
- p. 38-39 "Le Jeune Homme et le Mort" film with Zizi Jeanmaire, photos: Jurgen Vollmer 1966
  - p. 40 With Royal Ballet, photo: Lord Snowdon 1960s
  - p. 41 Arriving at London Coliseum stage door, photo: Giselle deMarigny early 1980s
  - p. 42 "Ropes of Time," Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 43 "La Bayadere," Kirov Ballet late 1950s
  - p. 44 "Giselle" review by Andrew Porter, candids 1962, 1970s, 1960s
  - p. 45 "Flower Festival," "Friends" season, NY, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975:
  - p. 46 Wearing Blackgama fur hat, photo: Louis Peres 1971
  - p. 47 Stage door candid 1970s
  - p. 48 "Marguerite and Armand," with Fonteyn early 1960s
  - p. 49 "Marguerite and Armand" set designs by Cecil Beaton 1963
  - p. 50 "Nureyev Mania: The Afterlife," Los Angeles Times 1995
  - p. 51 "Apollo" with Wilfride Piollet, Noella Pontois, Francesca Zumbo, Paris Opera 1972
  - p. 52 "Canarsie Venus" (Louis), "Friends" season, Minskoff Theatre, NY 1978
  - p. 53 "Moments," (Louis), photo: Vartoogian 1978
  - p. 54 "Cinderella" curtain calls, Paris Opera, The Met, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1987
  - p. 55 "Cinderella," Paris Opera. The Met, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1987
  - p. 56 Arriving at Korvette's Department store to sign record albums, NY, photo: Vartoogian 1976
  - p. 57 Leaving theatre following performance with Martha Graham Company, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1977
- p. 58-59 Crossing Lincoln Center Plaza with Douce Francoise and Robert Tracey, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1979
- p. 60-61 Candid portraits, photo: Louis Peres early 1970s

Book 21 (cont.)

p. 62 Assorted candids 1970s

- p. 63 "Don Quixote," with Anne-Marie Serrazin and Marie-Christine Mouis, Boston Ballet, and "L'Estasi," 1980; ", 1968
- p. 64 With Fonteyn in "La Bayadere," "Giselle" and "Swan Lake," and with George Balanchine and Frederick Ashton early 1960s
- p. 65 "Orpheus," New York City Ballet, photo: Steve Caras 1988 June
- p. 66-67 "Sacre du Printemps," (Bejart); photo: Judy Cameron 1971
  - p. 68 Dressing room, New York, photo: Robin Platzer 1974
  - p. 69 "Red Dancer Flees to Freedom," Paquita" with Fonteyn, on beach 1961 June; ", mid-1960s, early 1960s
  - p. 70 Rehearsing "The Overcoat" with Flemming Flindt 1989
  - p. 71 Attending premiere in Paris with Robert Tracey and Douce Francoise, From Stage to Podium," London Sunday Telegraph early 1980s; ", 1992 Apr. 26
- p. 72-73 "The Lesson" with Anne-Marie Vessel, "Friends" season, NY, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1977
- p. 74-75 "Prodigal Son" with Royal Ballet, photo: Leslie Spatt 1973
  - p. 76 Assorted candids 1960s, 1970s
  - p. 77 Drinking tea early 1980s
  - p. 78 Rehearsing with Fonteyn, candid shot, Qaai Voltaire apartment, Paris early 1960s, mid-1980s, 1980s
  - p. 79 Pastel portrait by Schwarz
  - p. 80 "The King and I" studio portrait 1989
  - p. 81 "The King and I," O'Keefe Center program, Toronto 1989
- p. 82-83 "Senza Gianni Alla Guida La Ferrari Esce Di Pista," Italian Magazine article 1980s
  - p. 84 Dance Pages cover Summer, 1993
  - p. 85 Ballet News cover 1981 Mar.
  - p. 86 Dining at El Morocco, New York 1970s Book 22
- Book 22 p. 1 At stage door, photo: Alice Zieverts early 1970s
  - p. 2-3 Backstage after "Le Corsaire" with Fonteyn, La Scala, photos: E. Piccaguiani early 1960s
    - p. 4 *"Nureyev, the Joffrey and Diaghilev," Women's Wear Daily, assorted candids* 1979 Mar. 9, late 1960s
    - p. 5 "La Fille Mal Gardee," Royal Ballet, The Met, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1974
    - p. 6 With Sonia Riekel early 1970s
    - p. 7 With Emile Ardolino, "Homage to Diaghilev" telecast, Sleeping Beauty" with Fonteyn 1980; ", early 1970s
    - p. 8 "Giselle," Royal Ballet, photo: Arks Smith late 1960s
  - p. 9 Backstage portrait, photo: Louis Peres mid-1970s
  - p. 10 "Flower Festival," Palais des Sports "Friends" season, Paris, photo: Colette Masson 1974
  - p. 11 "Flower Festival" curtain call with Merle Park, Uris "Friends" season, New York, photo: Vartoogian 1975

Book 22 (cont.)

- p. 12 "Flower Festival," Paris, photo: Marion-Valentine; "Flower Festival," New York, photo: Walter Healy; "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn 1974, 1975, 1970
- p. 13 Backstage candid, photo: Louis Peres mid-1970s
- p. 14--15 Leaving the theatre, photo: Vartoogian 1975 July
  - p. 16 With Maude Gosling and Clive Barnes, photo: Bill Reilly 1975 July
  - p. 17 At stage door, photo: Bill Reilly mid-1970s
- p. 18-19 "L'Estasi," La Scala, photo: Giancarlo Botti 1968
  - p. 20 *"Nureyev's Mother Refused Exit Visa," London Sunday Telegraph, assorted candids* 1977 June 19, mid-1960s
  - p. 21 At party with Fonteyn and deArias, Monique Von Vooren and Elena Rostropovich mid-1970s
  - p. 22 With Van Cliburn, photo: Bill Reilly mid-1970s
  - p. 23 At stage door with Betts Logan, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1975
  - p. 24 The Met stage door, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1977
  - p. 25 The Met stage door, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1977
- p. 26-27 "Gayaneh" with Fonteyn 1963
- p. 28-29 The Met stage door, NY, photos: Bill Reilly mid-1970s
  - <sup>p. 30</sup> "Sleeping Beauty" with Freya Dominic as the Countess, London Festival Ballet, photo: Barbara Kosarska 1975
  - p. 31 "Sleeping Beauty" with Patricia Ruanne and London Festival Ballet 1975
  - p. 32 Rehearsal candid late 1970s
- p. 33-35 Rehearsal candids, "Pelleas et Melisande," 1969
- p. 36-39 "Sleeping Beauty" with National Ballet of Canada mid-1970s
- p. 40-41 "Pierrot Lunaire" with Vivi Flindt, Uris Theatre, NY 1977
  - p. 42 "Pierrot Lunaire," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1977
  - p. 43 "Pierrot Lunaire," photo: Ted Griffiths 1977
- p. 44-51 "Pierrot Lunaire," photos: Beverly Gallegos 1977
  - p. 52 "Pierrot Lunaire" with Vivi Flindt and Jonny Eliassen, photo: Bill Reilly 1977
- p. 53-57 "Pierrot Lunaire," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1977
  - p. 58 With Fonteyn and Joan Thring, London early 1970s
- p. 59-62 "Dick Cavett Show" photos: Bill Reilly and Louis Peres 1977
  - p. 63 With Dick Cavett, photo: Louis Peres 1977
  - p. 64 "Four Schumann Pieces" with National Ballet of Canada 1976
  - <sup>p. 65</sup> "Four Schumann Pieces" curtain calls, NY, top photo: Vartoogian; bottom photos: Reyna Winokur 1976
- p. 66-67 "Four Schumann Pieces," NY, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
  - P. 68 "Four Schumann Pieces," curtain call, photo: Bill Reilly; color photo: Walter Healy 1976
  - p. 69 "Four Schumann Pieces" curtain call, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
- p. 70-71 "La Ventana" pas de trois with Erik Bruhn and Cynthia Gregory, ABT Gala 1975 July 28
  - p. 72 "Raymonda" rehearsals with Cynthia Gregory, photo: Vartoogian 1975
  - p. 73 "Raymonda" rehearsals with Cynthia Gregory, photo: Louis Peres 1975

Book 22 (cont.)

- p. 74-75 "Raymonda" rehearsals with Cynthia Gregory, photo: Vartoogian 1975
- p. 76-77 "Swan Lake" with Cynthia Gregory, American Ballet, photo: Bill Reilly 1978
- p. 78-79 "Swan Lake" curtain calls with Cynthia Gregory, photos: Bill Reilly 1978
- p. 80-81 "Raymonda" rehearsals with Cynthia Gregory 1975 May
- p. 82-84 "Monument for a Dead Boy," Royal Ballet, London 1969
- p. 85 At the Met stage door, NY, photos: Lucia Wayne 1966
- p. 86 With Paulo Bortoluzzi in Brussels 1971
- p. 87 With Paulo Bortoluzzi, Dance Magazine cover 1971 May
- p. 88-89 "Songs of a Wayfarer" with Paulo Bortoluzzi 1971
  - p. 90 "Song of a Wayfarer," cover Le Nouvel Illustre 1971 Mar. 24
  - p. 91 "Sacre du Printemps," 1971
- p. 92-93 "Swan Lake" curtain calls, New York, photos: Walter Healy 1974
  - p. 94 "Giselle," curtain call, photo: Walter Healy; "Giselle," photo: Teresa Morimoto 1974, 1981
  - p. 95 "Swan Lake" curtain calls, photos: Walter Healy 1974
  - p. 96 Stage door candids, photo: Walter Healy 1974
  - p. 97 "La Fille Mal Gardee," New York, photos: Walter Healy 1974
- p. 98-99 "Manon" with Merle Park and Royal Ballet, New York, photos: Beverly Gallegos 1974
  - p. 100 "Swan Lake," National Ballet of Canada 1972 Book 23

## Book 23 p. 1 "Giselle," 1980s

- p. 2-3 Nureyev's 50th Birthday, Paris 1988
  - p. 4 Candid in class mid-1980s
  - p. 5 Scene from Bed and Board, Truffaut film early 1960s
  - p. 6 Candid portrait early 1960s
  - p. 7 With Frederick Ashton 1962
  - p. 8 With Fonteyn, candid, The King and I," 1962, 1990; ", 1989
- p. 9 "Raymonda," Cover, Les Saison de la Danse 1983 Dec.
- p. 10-11 Nureyev's 50th Birthday Party, Paris 1988
- p. 12-14 Nureyev and Twyla Tharp French Vogue mid-1980s
  - p. 15 Candid portrait mid-1960s
  - p. 16 With Fonteyn, Newsweek Magazine 1988 July 11
  - p. 17 "Danza Mantova" with Fonteyn, Italy 1988
- p. 18-19 "Nureyev Brings Paris to Scotland," 1984
- p. 20-21 *"Ha Confessato: Mi Sento Finito E Sogno La Russia" Oggi Magazine* early 1980s
  - p. 22 "Side Show" (MacMillan), Royal Ballet 1972
  - p. 23 Studio portrait by Lord Snowdon late 1970s
- p. 24-25 With Ghislaine Thesmar and Mikhail Baryshnikov at Maxim's, Paris 1980s
  - p. 26 Candids early 1980s
  - p. 27 "Swan Lake," Boston Ballet at London Coliseum 1981

Book 23 (cont.)

- p. 28 With Ruth Page, and Wayne Sleep 1962, early 1980s
- p. 29 Stage door candid, London, photo: Enid Theobold early 1980s
- p. 30 With Noella Pontois backstage after "Raymonda" premiere, Paris Opera 1983
- p. 31 On tour with Patrick Dupond, Monique Lourdieres, Italian magazine early 1980s
- p. 32 With Charles Jude and Florence Clerq following "Romeo and Juliet" premiere, Paris Opera 1984
- p. 33 "Two Brothers," (Parsons) with Charles Jude 1987
- p. 34 "Nutcracker" with Merle Park, photo: Leslie Spatt 1977
- p. 35 "La Bayadere" with Royal Ballet, photo: Beverly Gallegos late 1970s
- p. 36-37 Nureyev Gala program, (signed by Charles Jude), London Coliseum 1994 Mar. 13
  - p. 38 At museum in Paris late 1970s
  - p. 39 Candids 1960s, 1980s
  - p. 40 Candid, Paris 1983
  - p. 41 Portrait in make-up early 1960s
  - p. 42 "La Sylphide" with Natalia Makarova, Paris, Sleeping Beauty" with Eva Evdokimova, London Festival Ballet 1977; ", 1975
  - p. 43 "Sleeping Beauty," London Festival Ballet 1977
  - p. 44 "Canarsie Venus" (Louis) 1978
  - p. 45 "Scare du Printemps 1971
  - p. 46 "Le Corsaire" with Alexandra Radius 1978
  - p. 47 "The Lesson" with Anne-Marie Vessel, "Pierrot Lunaire," and "Moments," mid-1970s
  - p. 48 "Songs of a Wayfarer," "Miss Julie," and "Apollo," mid-1970s
  - p. 49 "Flower Festival," mid-1970s
- p. 50-51 "Homage to Nijinsky," Newsweek Magazine 1979 Mar. 19
  - p. 52 Studio portrait early 1970s
  - p. 53 "Still Legendary," Philadelphia Inquirer 1987 Mar. 7
- p. 54-55 "Rudolf Nureyev, Choreographer," undated magazine article
  - p. 56 *"Dancing Out of the Spotlight" by Barton Wimble, New York Daily News* 1985 Jan. 10
  - p. 57 Ad for "Raymonda," 1975
  - p. 58 At stage door, New York, photo: Bill Reilly 1975
  - p. 59 Stage door, New York, photo: Jack Vartoogian 1974
  - p. 60 "Don Quixote," Une Feve Dans La Galette," L'express early 1980s ", 1971 May
  - p. 61 "In the Footsteps of Nureyev," London Evening Standard 1993 Nov. 4.
  - p. 62 "Show Gives Much Delight" The Scotsman, at party, The Washington Post 1984 Aug. 30, 1976 Apr. 8
  - p. 63 "Public Library Receives Nureyev Film Collection" by Jennifer Dunning, New York Times, New York Wings Nureyev Papers," by Joseph Carman; New York Blade News 1999 Oct. 27; ", 1999 Nov. 19
  - p. 64 "Moment," Swan Lake" and "Nutcracker," and candid 1977; ", 1960s, mid-1970s
  - p. 65 "Canarsie Venus," 1978

Book 23 (cont.)

- p. 66 French retrospective spanning 1950s to 1980s
- p. 67 "Moment" curtain call 1975
- p. 68 "La Sylphide," and "Songs of a Wayfarer" with Paulo Bortoluzzi 1972
- p. 69 With Nancy Reagan and Mikhail Baryshnikov after Metropolitan Opera gala, New York Newsday 1986 July 9
- p. 70 Assorted articles on Met Gala, NY 1986 July 9
- p. 71 *"A Passion to Perform," by Nicholas Dromgoole, London Sunday Telegraph* 1993 Jan.
- p. 72 With Nancy Reagan, Mikhail Baryshnikov, and Leslie Caron at Met Gala 1986 July 9
- p. 73 "National Ballet Throws Love-In" The Toronto Star 1987 Feb. 26
- p. 74 "Review: Rudolf Nureyev," undated British paper
- p. 75 In \$100 bill, by Bill Reilly
- p. 76 "Don Quixote," late 1970s
- p. 77 Cover, Observer Magazine 1972 July 2
- p. 78 With Luigi Pignotti mid-1970s
- p. 79 With Luigi Pignotti, photo: Vartoogian 1975
- p. 80-81 In dance studio early 1980s
- p. 82-83 "Orpheus" with Merrill Ashley and New York City Ballet, photo: Bill Reilly 1988
  - p. 84 "Giselle" program, Royal Ballet at Old Met 1963 May 12
  - p. 85 "Marguerite and Armand" program, Royal Ballet 1963 Mar.
  - p. 86 Dance Magazine Awards 1973
  - p. 87 Candid head shots 1960s
  - p. 88 "Danza Mantova" with Carla Fracci, Italy 1988
  - p. 89 "The King and I" publicity photo 1989
  - p. 90 Cover, Christopher Street Magazine 1995 Mar.
  - p. 91 Rehearsing "Raymonda" with Florence Clerc and Paris Opera 1986
  - p. 92 "Flower Festival" rehearsal mid-1970s
  - p. 93 "Les 4 Visages de Noureev," Paris Match 1960s
- p. 94-95 *"The Shining Star of Paris Opera Ballet" by Sheryl Flatow, Washington Post* 1986 July 25
- p. 96-97 "La File Mal Gardee" with Lesley Collier and Royal Ballet, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
- p. 98-99 Two Andy Warhol portraits 1975
  - p. 100 Cover, VanDance Magazine Spring, 1993

## Book 24

- Book 24 p. 1 Portrait early 1960s
  - p. 2 Dressing room candid late 1970s
  - p. 3 "Sleeping Beauty," curtain call, Columbia Artists ad, photo: Louis Peres 1975
  - p. 4-5 Chicago Saturday Gazette 1977 Sept.
  - p. 6 During filming of "Exposed," 1981
  - p. 7 Street candid early 1980s

Book 24 (cont.)

- p. 8-9 Singing "Mad Dogs and Englishmen" at Covent Garden Christmas Party, photo: Melissa MacQuillan 1972
- p. 10 "Don Juan" curtain call, The Met, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1974
- p. 11 "Don Juan" curtain call, The Met, NY, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
- p. 12-14 "On Nureyev's Island" by Elizabeth Kendall, Architecture Digest early 1990s
  - p. 15 In rehearsal, "I Am A Dancer" film 1972
  - P. 16 "Quelques pas Graves de Baptiste" (Lancelot), Paris Opera, photo: Bill Reilly 1986
  - p. 17 "Quelques pas Graves de Baptiste," Paris Opera 1986
  - p. 18 "The Lesson," 39th birthday, "Friends" Season, Uris Theatre, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1977 Mar. 17
  - p. 19 "The Lesson," 39th birthday, "Friends" Season, Uris Theatre, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1977 Mar. 17
- p. 20-21 "The Lesson," 39th birthday, "Friends" Season, Uris Theatre, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1977 Mar. 17
- p. 22-23 "Vivace" (Louis) for Fonteyn's "Magic of Dance" TV series early 1980s
  - p. 24 "Don Quixote," Australian Ballet, photo: Andy Stone early 1970s
- p. 25 "Don Quixote," Australian Ballet, photo: Jennie Walton early 1970s
- p. 26-28 "L'Apres Midi d'un Faune," Joffrey Ballet, photo: Vartoogian 1979
  - p. 29 "L'Apres Midi d'un Faune," Joffrey Ballet 1979
  - p. 30 Stage door candid, photo: Bill Reilly 1977
  - p. 31 Stage door candid 1977
- p. 32-33 Portraits by Jurgen Vollmer mid-1960s
  - p. 34 "Le Corsaire" with Gelsey Kirkland, photo: Bil Leidersorf; "Le Ventana" with Erik Bruhn and Cynthia Gregory, ABT Gala 1975, 1975 July
  - p. 35 "Raymonda," American Ballet Theatre, with Lucia Chase 1975
  - p. 36 "The Nutcracker" with Carla Fracci, La Scala, photo: E. Piccaguiani 1971
  - p. 37 "The Nutcracker" with Noella Pontois 1971
- p. 38-39 "The Idiot" with Valery Panov, Berlin Ballet, photos: Louis Peres 1980
  - p. 40 "Ropes of Time," Dance Magazine cover 1973 May
  - p. 41 "Ropes of Time," Royal Ballet 1970
  - p. 42 "The Nutcracker," Royal Ballet 1968
  - p. 43 "Apollo," Royal Ballet 1971
  - p. 44 Candids, rehearsing "Raymonda" with Florence Clerc, Paris Opera, The Met, NY 1980s, 1986
  - p. 45 *"How 150 Top People Shape Up," New York Post, Giselle," candid, photo: Vartoogian* 1979 Sept. 13; ", early 1960s, 1975
- p. 46-47 "Petrouchka" with Christian Holder and Denise Jackson, Joffrey Ballet 1979
  - p. 48 Cover, Saturday Review 1977 Apr. 30
  - p. 49 "Nureyev Today" headline, London Daily Mail, candid 1991 Mar. 2, mid-1980s
- p. 50-51 "Raymonda" with Cynthia Gregory, ABT, photo: Walter Healy 1975
  - p. 52 Bob Gable with Frank; Frank with Nureyev's sister, Rosa, and her daughter, Gouzel, in Russia mid-1970s

Book 24 (cont.)

- p. 53 With Katherine Healy at Sardi's Restaurant, NY, photos: Bill Reilly late 1970s
- p. 54 "Prince Igor" with Sonia Arova, Lyric Opera, Chicago 1962
- p. 55 Sonia Arova obituary, New York Times 2001 Feb. 15
- p. 56 "Death in Venice" review, Verona Ballet 1991
- p. 57 "Morte a Venezia" ad, Teatro Filarmonico 1991
- p. 58-59 Rehearsing "The Idiot," Berlin Ballet, the Met, NY, photos: Louis Peres 1980
  - p. 60 "Le Bourgeois Gentilhomme," with Patricia McBride, New York City Opera, photo: Vartoogian 1979
  - p. 61 "Le Bourgeois Gentilhomme," Les Saisons de la Danse cover 1980 Jan.
  - p. 62 Rehearsing "Poem of Love and the Sea" with Alicia Alonso 1990
  - p. 63 "I Am A Dancer" publicity portrait 1972
  - p. 64 Rehearsing "Sleeping Beauty" in Berlin 1992 Feb.
  - p. 65 Italian Magazine, photo: Lord Snowdon 1980s
- p. 66-67 Portraits by Lord Snowdon mid-1980s
  - p. 68 With Jean Louis, Loretta Young after "The King and I," 1989
- p. 69-70 Fashion portraits; photos by Cecil Beaton early 1960s
  - p. 71 "Manfred" with Zurich Ballet, photo: Barbara Kosarska 1981
  - p. 72 "Manfred" with Dominique Khalfouni and Paris Opera 1979
  - p. 73 "La Sylphide" with Carla Fracci mid-1970s
  - p. 74 "Giselle" curtain calls with Sylvie Guillem, and Paris Opera 1986
- p. 75-76 "Moment" with Murray Louis Company 1975
  - p. 77 Lehman Center ad 1988 Oct.
  - p. 78 With Sylvester Stallone, Paris Opera at the Met ad late 1970s, 1987
- p. 79-80 With Mikhail Baryshnikov, Newsweek Magazine, at Capezio Awards 1986 Apr. 14
  - p. 81 51st Birthday party, New York Post 1989 Mar. 22
  - p. 82 Lerner Gala ad, NY, playing drums at Sardi's 1989 Oct., late 1970s
  - p. 83 "Dupond Succeeds Nureyev at Paris Opera," New York Times, Hail Nureyev, King of Siam," New York Daily News 1990 Feb. 9; ", 1989
  - p. 84 "Homage to Diaghilev" ad for London Palladium 1987 Aug.
  - p. 85 As Carabosse in "Sleeping Beauty," Berlin 1992
  - p. 86 Portrait, photo: Lord Snowdon mid-1980s
  - p. 87 "Orpheus," New York City Ballet, photo: Steve Caras 1988
  - p. 88 "Orpheus" curtain calls with Merrill Ashley, photo: Steve Caras 1988
  - p. 89 "The King and I" ad and review 1989
  - p. 90 "La Sylphide" curtain call at La Scala with Carla Fracci, photo: Judy Cameron late-1960s
  - p. 91 "Scheherazade" with London Festival Ballet, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1978
  - p. 92 "Scheherazade" curtain calls, The Met, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1978
- p. 93-94 Backstage at the Met with Jackie Onassis after conducting "Romeo and Juliet" for ABT, and conducting review, New York Daily News 1992 May, 1992 May 8
- p. 95-96 Conducting reviews, Los Angeles, New York and Vienna 1991-92

Book 24 (cont.)

- p. 97 *"Nureyev's Adieu Revisited," Dance Magazine, conducting review, Vienna Tagesspiegel* 1990 Aug., 1992 Feb. 27
- p. 98 Conducting review, New York Times, conducting in Vienna 1992 May 8, 1992
- p. 99 "Balloons and Confetti at Gala for Nureyev," New York Times 1988 June 28
- p. 100 Stage door late 1960s
- p. 101-102 Beach candids from Italian Magazine mid-1980s
  - p. 103 "Le Corsaire" with Fonteyn, candid early 1960s, late 1970s Book 25
- Book 25 p. 1 Portrait, photo: Jack Mitchell 1970
  - p. 2 Curtain calls, Ashton Gala,, photo: Louis Peres 1970
  - p. 3 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, Vienna 1964
  - p. 4 Painting by unknown artist
  - p. 5 At New York disco, Women's Wear Daily 1972
  - p. 6 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call, the Met, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1981
  - p. 7 With Sir Frederick Ashton, the Duchess of Kent, and Rosella Hightower backstage after "Swan Lake" R.A.D. Gala, London 1961
  - p. 8 Candid portrait, New York Daily News 1982 May 7
  - p. 9 During filming of "Valentino," 1977
  - p. 10-11 "Hamlet," Royal Ballet 1964
    - p. 12 Casual portrait 1981
    - p. 13 Casual portrait with Baryshnikov 1981
  - p. 14-15 *"L'etoile brisee" article, France Soir* 1983 Jan.
    - p. 16 On the French Riviera early 1960s
    - p. 17 With Fonteyn at French Riviera early 1960s
  - p. 18-19 Curtain calls for 50th birthday gala, The Met, NY, 1. to r: Helgi Tommason, Murray Louis, Frank Andersen, Ghislaine Thesmar, Yoko Morishita, Cynthia Gregory, Maria Tallchief, Lincoln Kirstein, Carla Fracci, Yvette Chauvire, Margot Fonteyn, Mikhail Baryshnikov, Peter Martins, John Taras, Violet Verdy, Peter Schaufuss, Eva Evdokimova, Karen Kain; photos: Bill Reilly 1988 June 27
  - p. 20-21 "Don Quixote," photo: Janis Emhardt 1971
    - p. 22 "Sleeping Beauty" rehearsal, de Cuevas, photo: Roger Pic 1961
    - p. 23 Candids with Charles Bronson, Jill Ireland, and Jacques Chazot 1970s
    - p. 24 "L'Apres Midi d'un Faune" curtain calls with Margot Fonteyn, London Coliseum, Photo: Barbara Kosarska 1979
    - p. 25 Backstage during "Giselle," early 1960s
    - p. 26 Candid portrait early 1960s
    - p. 27 Poolside at French Riviera early 1960s
  - p. 28-29 On the beach, French Riviera early 1960s
    - p. 30 Discussing "Raymonda" for Australian Ballet, Dancing Times 1965
    - p. 31 Studio portrait early 1960s
  - p. 32-34 "The King and I" with Liz Robertson, publicity photos 1989
    - p. 35 "Giselle," (signed) late 1970s

Book 25 (cont.)

- p. P. 36-37 Le [UNK] [UNK] [UNK] [UNK] [UNK] Photo Pia Holm [UNK] [UNK], [UNK] [UNK] [UNK] 1978
  - p. 38 Curtain calls from Martha Graham season, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1984
  - p. 39 Ad for Martha Graham season, New York Times 1993 Sept.
  - p. 40 Photo montage, Dancers who Died from AIDS 1993
  - p. 41 Signing autographs at Uris Theatre stage door, NY early 1980s
  - p. 42 "Les Sylphides," from "An Evening with the Royal Ballet" film 1965
  - p. 43 Candid portrait, photo: Linda Vartoogian 1975
  - p. 44 "Raymonda" curtain call, photo: Louis Peres mid 1970s
  - p. 45 In car after performance, photo: Janis Emhardt early 1960s
  - p. 46-47 Washington Post "Style" article 1974 June
    - p. 48 Miscellaneous reviews 1970s-1980s
    - p. 49 "Le Bourgeois Gentilhomme" (Balanchine) with Jean-Pierre Bonnefous, New York City Opera, photo: Costas 1979
    - p. 50 "Swan Lake" curtain call at the Met, NY, photo: Judy Bellaragione 1988
    - p. 51 Rehearsing with Maurice Bejart 1971
    - p. 52 "Afternoon of a Faun" (Robbins) with Noella Pontois, Paris Opera, photo: Central Press 1974
    - p. 53 Life Magazine photo montage, opening of Sybil Burton's "Arthur" disco 1960s
    - p. 54 "Le Corsaire," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975
    - p. 55 "Le Corsaire" curtain call at the Met, NY, photo: Leslie Spatt early 1970s
    - p. 56 "The Lesson" (Flindt), "Friends" season, Uris Theatre, NY, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1977
    - p. 57 "The Lesson" curtain calls, photo: Bill Reilly 1977
  - p. 58-59 "Side Show," (MacMillan) photo: Mike Murphy 1973
  - p. 60 Celebrating with Patricia Ruanne, after "Romeo and Juliet," London Festival Ballet season in Paris, photo: Paris Match 1978 Jan.
  - p. 61 Lyons Den article, casual portrait 1970, mid-1980s
  - p. 62-63 "Laurencia" with Nadia Nerina 1964
  - p. 64-65 Portrait from "I Am A Dancer" film 1972
  - p. 66-67 At Rebecca Harkness party with Alvin Ailey, Jose Limon, and Igor Youskevitch 1963
  - p. 68-69 Rehearsing with Fonteyn early 1960s
    - p. 70 Opening of London's National Theatre, photo: Keystone Press 1976 Mar. 17
    - p. 71 Costume sketches, "Amazon Forest" (Ashton) 1975
    - p. 72 "Don Quixote" film review, with Pina Bausch, Dance Magazine 1974, 1986
    - p. 73 "Nureyev His Own Story" ad, London Observer early 1960s
  - p. 74-75 Miscellaneous photos 1970s, 1980s
    - p. 76 At Martha Graham Gala, NY, photo: Linda Vartoogian 1976
    - p. 77 At Martha Graham Gala, NY, photo: Louis Peres 1976
  - p. 78-79 "Petrouchka" curtain calls, New York State Theatre, photos: Bill Reilly 1979
    - p. 80 "Romeo and Juliet" with London Festival Ballet, photo: Leslie Spatt 1978
    - p. 81 "Romeo and Juliet," Paris Opera early 1970s

	Book 25 (cont.)
p. 82	Ad for Richard MacDonald Sculpture Show
	Book 26
Book 26Entire Book	National Ballet of Canada
p. 1	"Sleeping Beauty" portrait, autographed 1972
p. 2	"Don Juan" (Neumeier) 1974
р. З	"Don Juan" color publicity shot 1974
р. 4-5	"Sleeping Beauty," photos: Judy Cameron 1972
р. 6	"Sleeping Beauty" curtain call with Veronica Tennant, photo: Bill Reilly 1973
p. 7	"Sleeping Beauty" curtain call, photo: Bill Reilly 1973
p. 8-9	"Sleeping Beauty" rehearsal; photos: Judy Cameron
р. 10	"Sleeping Beauty," 1975
p. 11	"Sleeping Beauty" curtain call with Karin Kain, photo: Louis Peres 1974 Apr.
р. 12	"Sleeping Beauty" with Veronica Tennant, publicity photo 1972
p. 13	"Sleeping Beauty" with Veronica Tennant, color publicity photo 1972
p. 14-15	"Sleeping Beauty" with Veronica Tennant 1973
p. 16-17	"Sleeping Beauty" solo, photos: David Daniel 1973
p. 18-20	"Sleeping Beauty" with Veronica Tennant, publicity photo 1972
p. 21	"Sleeping Beauty" with Nadia Potts 1973
p. 22-23	"Sleeping Beauty" solo, photo: Judy Cameron 1973
p. 24	"Sleeping Beauty" solo 1975
p. 25	"Sleeping Beauty" solo, photo: Leslie Spatt 1976
p. 26	"Sleeping Beauty" with Veronica Tennant 1973
p. 27	"Sleeping Beauty" review by Clive Barnes, New York Times early 1970s
p. 28	Gypsy dance from "Coppelia" with Linda Maybarduk, photo: Bill Reilly; and with Veronica Tennant as Swanilda 1975
p. 29	"Coppelia" with Linda Maybarduk 1975
p. 30	"Coppelia," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975
p. 31	"Sleeping Beauty" curtain calls, photo: Walter Healy 1975
p. 32-33	Assorted reviews mid-1970s
p. 34	Newspaper ad, New York State Theatre 1979
p. 35	Assorted clippings mid-1970
p. 36	"Sleeping Beauty," cover, Promenade Magazine 1977 Sept.
p. 37	"Sleeping Beauty" color publicity photos 1973
p. 38	"Coppelia," photo: Walter Healy 1975
p. 39	"Coppelia," curtain call 1975
p. 40	Candid with Karen Kain; "Don Juan" with Karen Kain 1974
p. 41	"Flower Festival" with Karen Kain, photo: Vartoogian 1974
p. 42	"Don Juan" publicity photo 1974
p. 43	"Don Juan" curtain call, photo: Deborah Falik 1974
p. 44	"Don Juan" with Mary Jago, publicity photo 1974
p. 45	"Don Juan" color publicity photo 1974

	Book 26 (cont.)
p. 46	National Ballet of Canada (cont.) "Don Juan" with Mary Jago, publicity photo 1974
p. 40 p. 47	"Don Juan" curtain call, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
р. 47 р. 48-49	"Don Juan" with Karen Kain 1974
p. <del>40 40</del> p. 50-51	
p. 50-51 p. 52	"Don Juan" publicity photo 1974 "Don Juan" publicity photo with Mary Jago 1974
p. 52 p. 53	
р. 53 р. 54	"Don Juan" with Mary Jago 1974
р. 54 р. 55	"Don Juan," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
р. 55 р. 56-57	"Don Juan" curtain call, photo: Bill Reilly 1974
	"Giselle" with Veronica Tennant, photos: Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 58	"Giselle" with Nadia Potts, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 59	"Giselle" with Veronica Tennant, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 60	"Giselle" with Nadia Potts, photo: Aneiko 1974
p. 61	"Giselle" with Veronica Tennant, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 62	"Giselle" curtain calls with Veronica Tennant, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 63	"Giselle" curtain calls with Veronica Tennant, photo: Bill Reilly 1975
p. 64	"Les Sylphides" with Karen Kain, publicity photo 1973
p. 65-66	"Les Sylphides" with Veronica Tennant, publicity photo 1973
p. 67	"Giselle" with Veronica Tennant, publicity photo 1973
p. 68	Toronto Week ad, and "Sleeping Beauty" rehearsal 1973
p. 69	"Swan Lake" with Vanessa Harwood 1974
p. 70-73	"Giselle" with Veronica Tennant, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 74	"Les Sylphides" with Karen Kain, publicity photo 1973
p. 75	"Sleeping Beauty" with Karen Kain 1973
p. 76	"Sleeping Beauty" color publicity photo 1973
p. 77	"Sleeping Beauty," photo: Judy Cameron 1973
p. 78	"La Sylphide," photo: Louis Peres 1973
p. 79	"Sleeping Beauty," (autographed) photo: Louis Peres 1973
p. 80	"Sleeping Beauty" solo 1975
p. 81	"Sleeping Beauty" with Veronica Tennant, photo: Louis Peres 1973
p. 82	"Sleeping Beauty" curtain call, photo: Louis Peres 1975
p. 83	"Sleeping Beauty" curtain call, cover Ballet News 1979 July
p. 84-85	"Swan Lake" solo, photo: Mira Armstrong 1973
p. 86	"Swan Lake" with Celia Franca, publicity photo 1973
p. 87	"Coppelia" with Veronica Tennant, photo: Bill Reilly 1975
p. 88	"Sleeping Beauty," early 1970s
p. 89	"Sleeping Beauty" with Nadia Potts and Vanessa Harwood mid-1970s
p. 90	"Sleeping Beauty" solo, photo: Bill Reilly mid-1970s
p. 91	"Sleeping Beauty" solo, photo: Louis Peres mid-1970s
p. 92	"Sleeping Beauty" curtain call with Alexander Grant, director; photo: Bill Reilly
p. 93	"Sleeping Beauty" closing night curtain call with entire cast, The Met, NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1973

	Book 26 (cont.)
p. 94	National Ballet of Canada (cont.)
p. 94 p. 95	In car with Alexander Grant, photo: Bill Reilly mid-1970s
μ. 95	Leaving theatre on 39th birthday with Patricia Barnes and Alexander Grant, photo: Bill Reilly 1977 Mar. 17
p. 96	"Sleeping Beauty" with Nadia Potts, publicity photo 1973
p. 97-99	"Sleeping Beauty" rehearsal in Canada, photos: Judy Cameron 1972
p. 100	Assorted reviews from "Sleeping Beauty," "Four Schumann Pieces," 1976
	Book 27
Book 271-92	Entire Book: "Le Jeune Homme et la Mort" with Zizi Jeanmaire Choreography: Roland Petit; Photos by Jurgen Vollmer 1966
	Book 28
Book 28Entire Book	Martha Graham Dance Company
p. 1	"Lucifer," 1975
p. 2-5	Assorted articles with Graham late 1980s
р. 6	With Graham and Aaron Copland, "Appalachian Spring," 1975
p. 7	"Lucifer" opening night, NY 1975 June 19
p. 8-9	"Phaedra's Dream," with George White 1984
р. 10-11	"Clytemnestra," 1980
p. 12-13	"Scarlet Letter" with Janet Eilber 1975
p. 14-16	"Lucifer" with Janet Eilber 1975
р. 17	"Night Journey," 1975
р. 18-19	"El Penitente," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1977
p. 2027	"Lucifer," 1975
p. 28-31	"Appalachian Spring," photo: Bill Reilly 1975
p. 32-35	"El Penitente," photos: Bill Reilly 1977
p. 36-37	"Night Journey," 1975
p. 38-39	"Lucifer," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975
p. 40-41	"Night Journey" with Diane Grey 1975
p. 42-43	"Lucifer" gala curtain calls with Fonteyn 1975 June 19
p. 44	"Lucifer," 1975
p. 45	"Lucifer," Dance and Dancers cover 1975 Aug.
p. 46	"Lucifer" curtain call with Janet Eilber and Martha Graham 1975
p. 47	Leaving the Met's 100th Anniversary Gala with Graham and Lillian Gish, photo: Bill Reilly 1984
p. 48	"Night Journey" with Therese Capucilli 1975
р. 49	"Night Journey" with Yuriko Kimura 1975
p. 50	"Nureyev - Body and Soul," New York Post 1984 Mar. 14
p. 51	"Graham-Tastic," New York Post 1987 Oct. 7
p. 52	"America's 1st Lady of Dance," New York Post 1987 Oct. 5
p. 53	"The Elite Paraded for Martha," Washington Post 1975
p. 54-55	"Appalachian Spring," photo: Vartoogian 1975
p. 56	"Appalachian Spring," photo: Bill Reilly 1975

	Book 28 (cont.)
	Martha Graham Dance Company (cont.)
p. 57	"Appalachian Spring," photo: Louis Peres 1975
p. 58	"Appalachian Spring," 1975
p. 59	"Equitorial" with Yuriko Kimura 1980
p. 60	"El Penitente," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1977
p. 61	"El Penitente," photo: Bill Reilly 1977
p. 62-63	"What Becomes a Legend Most?" Blackglama ad with Fonteyn and Graham 1975
p. 64	"Graham, With Stars," New York Times 1987 Oct. 8
p. 65	Suzy's Column, New York Post 1987 Oct. 8
p. 66	"Appalachian Spring" with Baryshnikov 1987 Oct. 8
p. 67	Assorted Graham roles; photos: Martha Swope
p. 68	"Lucifer," Danse Perspective cover 1977 Feb.
p. 69	"Lucifer," photo: Louis Peres 1975
p. 70	"Night Journey" with Diane Grey, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 71	"Lucifer," photo: Louis Peres 1975
p. 72-73	"Lucifer" gala with Fonteyn, photos: Beverly Gallegos 1975
p. 74-75	"Lucifer," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975
p. 76	"Lucifer" gala with Fonteyn and Graham, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975
p. 77	"Lucifer" curtain calls with Graham & Fonteyn, photo: Beverly Gallegos
p. 78	"Scarlet Letter," photos: Bill Reilly 1975
p. 79	"Scarlet Letter," photo: Vartoogian 1975
p. 80-81	"Lucifer," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975
p. 82	"Night Journey," with Diane Grey; photo: Beverly Gallegos 1975
p. 83	"El Penitente," 1977
p. 84	"Night Journey" with Diane Grey; photo: Beverly Gallegos
p. 85	"Scarlet Letter," 1977
p. 86	"El Penitente," photo: Bill Reilly 1977
p. 87	"Night Journey," photo: Vartoogian 1975
p. 88	Curtain call with Graham at Paris Opera season, photo: R. Tourette mid- 1980s
p. 89	"Night Journey" with Diane Grey
p. 90	Graham photo montage mid-1970s
	Book 29
Book 29Entire Book	"Valentino" film 1977
	Ken Russell Director [UNK] [UNK]
	With Leslie Caron, Michelle Phillips, Carol Kane
2 - 33	Magazine articles, film reviews, magazine covers, advertisements
34 - 37	[UNK] Tango danced with Anthony Dowell as Nijinsky Book 30

Book 30 p. 1 At stage door, photo: Louis Peres early 1970s

Book 30 (cont.)

- p. 2-5 In class, photo: Linda Vartoogian 1974
  - p. 6 At Heathrow Airport mid-1970s
- p. 7 At Heathrow Airport, photo: Ted Griffiths mid-1970s
- p. 8-9 At Heathrow Airport mid-1970s
- p. 10-11 Eikonee Magazine cover (Russian autograph) 1966
  - p. 12 "Raymonda," early 1970s
  - p. 13 Cover, Good Weekend Magazine 1991 Apr. 6
  - p. 14 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn early 1970s
  - p. 15 "Swan Lake" with Makarova, Paris 1973
  - p. 16 With Leslie Caron, Women's Wear Daily 1977 Feb.
  - p. 17 With Lee Radziwill, getting out of taxi 1974 May, mid-1970s
  - p. 18 "Double Dance Delight" by Walter Terry, assorted articles and photos 1963, 1970s
- p. 19-21 "Conservatoire" (Bournonville) with London Festival Ballet, photos: Bill Reilly 1978
- p. 22-23 "Le Corsaire" rehearsal, photo: Vartoogian 1978
- p. 24-25 Dancing with Princess Margaret mid-1970s
  - p. 26 "L'Estasi," Swan Lake" with Fonteyn, at reception with Lee Radziwill 1968; ", early 1960s, 1974
  - p. 27 "Divertimento" with Fonteyn 1964
  - p. 28 "Rudi at Forty" by Anne Levin; candids, Don Quixote" with Uly Wuhrer, Vienna mid-1970s; ", 1966
  - p. 29 At "I Am A Dancer" premiere with Princess Margaret, Dances at a Gathering," Petrouchka," and rehearsing with Fonteyn 1972; ", 1970; ", 1979, early 1960s
  - p. 30 Candid shot from Women's Wear Daily 1965 June 30
  - p. 31 Esquire Magazine cover, (composite photo; not Nureyev's body) 1974 Dec.
- p. 32-33 "Song of the Earth" with Monica Mason, Royal Ballet 1975
  - p. 34 "Amazon Forest" (Ashton) with Fonteyn, "Friends" season, NY 1975
  - p. 35 "Hamlet Prelude" (Ashton) with Fonteyn, London 1977
- p. 36-37 Dance Dancers cover, About a Dark House" (van Dantzig) 1978 June, "
- p. 38-39 "I am A Dancer" publicity portraits 1974
  - p. 40 This Week's Show, cover 1971 Feb. 14
  - p. 41 PD Action Tab, cover 1972 Sept. 22
  - p. 42 Nureyev as Santa Claus, London 1974
  - p. 43 At reception, Rudy and Cynthia's Swan" by Joseph Mazo, Women's Wear Daily late 1970s; ", 1978
  - p. 44 Stage door mid-1970s
- p. 45-49 Stage door, NY, photos: Bill Reilly mid-1970s
- p. 50-51 "Don Quixote," Australian Ballet 1971
  - p. 52 "Giselle," photo: Beverly Gallegos 1980s
  - p. 53 "Swan Lake" curtain call, photo: Louis Peres late 1970s
  - p. 54 "Divertimento" with Fonteyn, stage door; photo: Arks Smith 1964
  - p. 55 Rehearsing "Poeme Tragique," 1961

Book 30 (cont.)

- p. 56-57 "La Sylphide" with Elaine McDonald, Scottish Ballet at London Coliseum
- p. 58-59 "Swan Lake," photo: Leslie Spatt 1967
- p. 60-61 Dressing room, NY, photo: Louis Peres early 1970s
  - p. 62 Dressing room early 1970s
  - p. 63 "Field Figures" (Tetley) 1972
  - p. 64 "Giselle," photo: Judy Cameron early 1970s
  - p. 65 "Swan Lake," late 1970s
- p. 66-67 With Erik Bruhn in car, London late 1970s
  - p. 68 With Queen Elizabeth, dancing with Liza Minnelli, Don Quixote," 1977 May 30, 1979; ", late 1960s
  - p. 69 With Monique von Vooren and Maria Tallchief 1975
- p. 70-71 "Giselle" with Carla Fracci 1970s
- p. 72-74 "Sacre du Printemps" (Bejart), photo: Judy Cameron 1971
  - p. 75 "Songs of a Wayfarer" with Paulo Bortoluzzi 1971
  - p. 76 "Ulysses" with Vienna State Opera Ballet, Blown in a Gentle Wind," Dutch National Ballet 1979 Jan.; ", 1975
  - p. 77 Ballet Today cover, rehearsing Sibley Dowell in "Nutcracker," 1968 Mar./Apr
  - p. 78 "Nureyev Springs Eternal" by Joseph Mazo, Women's Wear Daily, Swan Lake," photo: Mira Armstrong 1977 May; ", early 1970s
  - p. 79 Assorted backstage photos 1977
  - p. 80 Assorted rehearsal photos 1960s-1970s
  - p. 81 "Yes, But Can You Raise Them Off Their Seats?" by Sydney Edwards, London Evening Standard, La Bayadere" with Monica Mason, Gayanah" curtain call with Fonteyn and Lew Christensen 1973; ", 1976; ", 1964
  - p. 82 "Blown in a Gentle Wind" (van Dantzig), Raymonda" with Fonteyn 1975; ", 1964
  - p. 83 Composite montage, early 1970s by Louis Peres
  - p. 84 "Le Corsaire" with Maria Arati, "Friends" season, NY 1978
  - p. 85 "Le Corsaire," with Alexandra Radius, "Friends" season, NY 1978
- p. 86-89 Town Hall interview with John Gruen and Margot Fonteyn, NY; photos: Beverly Gallegos 1978
- p. 90-91 Rehearsing "Swan Lake" for BBC-TV with Natalia Makarova 1970
- p. 92-93 Rehearsing "Book of Beasts" with Paul Taylor 1972
- p. 94-95 "Tristan" with Carolyn Carlson at Paris Opera 1974
  - p. 96 At party with Monique von Vooren, Ethel Kennedy early 1970s
  - p. 97 Dancing with Monique von Vooren at "Oliver's" disco late 1960s
  - p. 98 "Sleeping Beauty" with Carla Fracci, photo: Beverly Gallegos 1976
  - p. 99 "Sleeping Beauty" with Carla Fracci, photo: Linda Vartoogian 1976
- p. 100 Curtain calls following Ashton gala, London early 1970s Book 31
- Book 31 p. 1 Portrait by Avedon 1960s
  - p. 2 Portrait 1977
  - p. 3 Backstage after performance 1964

Book 31 (cont.)

- p. 4 "Swan Lake" with Fonteyn early 1960s
- p. 5 "Giselle" rehearsal with Fonteyn 1962
- p. 6 Backstage photo with Douce Francoise 1980s
- p. 7 Candid photo early 1960s
- p. 8-10 Portraits 1980s
- p. 11 In class, France early 1960s
- p. 12 "Moment" (Louis) 1975
- p. 13 Candid portrait early 1970s
- p. 14 "Phaedra's Dream" (Graham), New York Post 1984 Mar. 14
- p. 15 Portrait 1960s
- p. 16 "Nureyev: Roaming Superstar," Washington Star 1980 July 27
- p. 17 "Nureyev Stays on his Toes" article early 1980s
- p. 18 Portrait early 1960s
- p. 19 "Ropes of Time" rehearsal, Royal Ballet 1970
- p. 20-21 "Swan Lake" with National Ballet of Canada, photo: Beverly Gallegos late 1970s
  - p. 22 "Nureyev is Back," Toronto Star 1984
  - p. 23 "A Tiger Still Pacing, Irish Times 1990
  - p. 24 At Fonteyn Gala 1990 May 30
  - p. 25 Performance ad and "Laurencia," 1960s
  - p. 26 Backstage in Cleveland after "The Overcoat," 1990
  - p. 27 Nureyev's farm in Lee, Virginia 1980s
- p. 28-29 Color portraits early 1970s
- p. 30-36 "Nutcracker" rehearsal, Merle Park and Royal Ballet 1968
  - p. 37 With Fonteyn and Ashton after "Le Corsaire," 1960s
  - p. 38 Anthony Dowell in "The Tempest," Dance Dancers cover 1983 Feb.
  - p. 39 "Petrouchka" photo: Serge Lido 1970s
  - p. 40 Backstage after "Nutcracker" with Carla Fracci, Milan 1969
  - p. 41 "Nutcracker" curtain call at LaScala 1969
  - p. 42 Rehearsing "La Sylphide," Paris 1977
  - p. 43 Assorted stage door photos 1970s
  - p. 44 "Coppelia," Cleveland Ballet, Irish Times 1991 Aug. 21
  - p. 45 As Dr. Coppelius, Cleveland Ballet in Ireland 1991
  - p. 46 Curtain calls at Hurok Gala, NY, L to r: Peter Wright, Margot Fonteyn, Kenneth MacMillan, Sol Hurok, John Lanchbery, Rudolf Nureyev 1969.
  - p. 47 Curtain calls at Ashton Gala, NY, L to r: Alexander Grant, Merle Park, Nureyev, Fonteyn, John Lanchbery, John Field, Frederick Ashton 1970 May.
  - p. 48 Street scene, New York, photo: Bill Reilly 1977
  - p. 49 With Luigi Pignotti, New York, photo: Bill Reilly 1977

p. 50-51 Return to Russia 1989

- p. 52 Portrait 1960s
- p. 53 Finale of "Muppets" show 1977

Book 31	(cont.)
---------	---------

- p. 54-56 "Prodigal Son," Royal Ballet 1973
  - p. 57 "Prodigal Son," Dance and Dancers cover 1973 Mar.
  - p. 58 Rehearsing "Poem of Love and the Sea," with Alicia Alonso 1990 Aug. 1
  - p. 59 In studio at Paris Opera 1986
- p. 60-61 "Raymonda" with ABT, Cynthia Gregory and Erik Bruhn 1975
- p. 62 Rehearsing "Romeo & Juliet," at promotion to Etoile of Laurent Hilaire and Isabelle Guerin, Paris, rehearsing "About a Dark House," 1977, 1986, 1978
- p. 63 At Paris Opera mid-1980s
- p. 64-65 French article on becoming Paris Opera Director 1986
- p. 66-67 French tribute: "A Noureev, Le Ballet du Prince" by Sonia Rykiel
- p. 68-71 With Paris Opera group in Seychelles 1986
- p. 72-73 "Field Figures" with Deanne Bergsma, Royal Ballet 1971
- p. 74-75 At Ninette de Valois 90th Birthday Gala, London 1989
  - p. 76 Portrait late 1980s
  - p. 77 Tilles Center Gala, New York 1988 Oct.
  - p. 78 Leaving theatre early 1980s
- p. 79 Avedon portrait 1962
- p. 80-81 With broken foot rehearsing "Manfred," Paris 1979
- p. 82-83 "Coppelia" reviews, Cleveland Ballet 1990
- p. 84-85 "Back to USSR," 1989
  - p. 86 At Quai Voltaire apartment, Paris mid-1980s
  - p. 87 Cover, L'Humo Vogue Magazine 1978
  - p. 88 "The King and I," Dance Magazine Cover 1990 May
- p. 89-91 "The King and I" photos 1990
  - p. 92 Rehearsal photo early 1960s
- p. 93-99 "The Overcoat," Cleveland Ballet 1989
- p. 100 On St. Bart's early 1990s
- p. 101 Jamie Wyeth sketch mid 1970s
- p. 102-103 "The Overcoat" reviews 1990
- p. 104-105 With Carla Fracci 1980s
  - p. 106 At School of American Ballet Lifetime Achievement Awards 1991 Book 32
- Book 32 p. 1 Portrait in Paris, photo: Jacques Moatti 1992
  - p. 2 "Secret World of Nureyev," (re. Auction) 1993 June
  - p. 3 London Times article on auction 1995
  - p. 4 London Daily Telegraph re auction 1995
  - p. 5 Int'l Express front page article 1992
  - p. 6-7 "Nureyev Exposed," London Observer 1996 Dec. 29
  - p. 8 "A Comet Passed This Way" by Anna Kisselgoff, New York Times 1993 Jan. 27
  - p. 9 "Battle Over Nureyev Estate," New York Daily News, and "Nureyev Paris Auction On," 1996 Dec., 1996

Book 32 (cont.)

- p. 10 "The Dance is Finally Over," London Daily Express, Shock Value of Rudi Agony," London Daily Mirror 1993 Jan. 7; ", 1992 Oct. 13
- p. 11 "Elle" montage of auction 1993
- p. 12 "The Dream" photo with Wayne Sleep, and photo montage 1976
- p. 13 Candid early 1990s
- p. 14-17 Funeral at Paris Opera, Italian magazine 1993 Jan.
  - p. 18 Nureyev's grave, St Genevieve du Bois Cemetery outside Paris 1990s
  - p. 19 French magazine article about gravesite 1990s
- p. 20-21 Nureyev's grave, St. Genevieve du Bois Cemetery outside Paris 1990s
- p. 22-23 Candid portraits 1992
  - p. 24 Candid, Paris 1992
  - p. 25 Assorted articles 1993
- p. 26-27 "From Russia With Love," 1993
  - p. 28 "Nureyev in Mind, the Paris Opera Moves On" New York Times 1996 June 23
  - p. 29 "La Bayadere" review, New York Times 1996 June 26
  - p. 30 The Globe article about estate 1993
  - p. 31 *"Lawyers Set for Fight Over Nureyev Fortune," London Sunday Times* 1993 Jan. 10
  - p. 32 "Nureyev, El Aire Cortado," Madrid 1993
  - p. 33 "Rudy's Final Tribute," The European 1993 Jan.
- p. 34-39 "The Nutcracker Suite," photos of The Dakota apartment in NY, New York Times Magazine
  - p. 40 At [UNK] [UNK] [UNK], [UNK] 1980s
  - p. 41 "The Nureyev Eye" re. auction 1993
- p. 42-43 Assorted articles, including rehearsing "Bach Suite" with Isaac Stern 1986
- p. 44-45 "La Bayadere" premiere, Paris Opera 1992 Oct.
  - p. 46 The Ballet Shop, Broadway & 66th St., NY, photo: Bill Reilly 1993 Jan.
  - p. 47 "The Dying Swan," London Daily Mirror 1992 Oct. 10
  - p. 48 "Au Revoir, Rudolf," London Daily Mirror 1992 Oct. 10
  - p. 49 "A Last Curtain Call," London Daily Mail 1992 Oct. 10
  - p. 50 Candid portrait 1992
  - p. 51 Cover, Le Figaro Magazine 1993 Jan.
- p. 52-55 "Last Stage of Decadence," (the Nureyev estate), London Times 1995 Nov. 18
  - p. 56 "Prices Soar for Treasures of Nureyev," London Evening Standard 1995
  - p. 57 "Nureyev Comes to the Bushnell," Hartford Calendar 1989
  - p. 58 "Fans to Witness A Legend," 1990s
  - p. 59 "Selling What Nureyev Would Never Give Away," New York Times 1995 Jan.
  - p. 60 "Nureyev in AIDS Fear," 1992 Oct.
  - p. 61 Leaving Paris Opera 1992
  - p. 62 "Nureyev Has AIDS: British Papers," New York Post 1992 Oct. 13
  - p. 63 "Marguerite & Armand," photo from French Magazine 1993
  - p. 64 Obituary, Variety 1993 Jan. 11

Book 32 (cont.)

- p. 65 "A Remembrance of Rudolf" by Janis Brenner, Dance View Magazine 1998
- p. 66 Candid portrait early 1990s
- p. 67 Spanish magazine article, Nureyev on the beach 1993, 1980s
- p. 68 Obituary, New York Times, Obituary, People Magazine 1993 Jan. 13, 1993 Jan.
- p. 69 Obituary by Clive Barnes, New York Post 1993 Jan.
- p. 70 "Nureyev Loses AIDS Fight," New York Daily News 1993 Jan. 7
- p. 71 Front page story, New York Post 1993 Jan. 7
- p. 72 Paris portrait by Jacques Moatti 1992
- p. 73 Paris portrait 1992
- p. 74-75 Childhood and family photos from an Italian magazine 1993
  - p. 76 Backstage portrait, Paris Opera, Paris magazine 1992 Oct. 8
  - p. 77 Hello Magazine photo spread 1992 Oct.
  - p. 78 "Collected Pieces From a Passionate Life," New York Times 1993 Jan. 12
  - p. 79 Cover, Newsweek Magazine 1993 Jan. 18
  - p. 80 Cover, Native 1993 Jan. 18
  - p. 81 "Two Who Transformed Their Worlds," Time Magazine 1993 Jan. 18
  - p. 82 Cover, Le Point 1993 Jan. 15
  - p. 83 Obituary, Dance Dancers 1993 Feb.
  - p. 84 "Dancing With Death," London Daily Mirror 1993 Jan. 7
  - p. 85 Confidential article and early candid 1993
  - p. 86 Cover, Dance Dancers, New Year 1993
  - p. 87 Obituary, Dance Magazine 1993 Mar.
- p. 88-89 Obituary, Dancing Times 1993 Feb.
- p. 90-91 "The One and Only," Dance Dancers, (second page of article continued on back) New Year 1993
  - p. 92 Assorted photos 1980s
  - p. 93 Obituary, France Soir 1993 Jan. 7
  - p. 94 "Le Parisien," Baryshnikov and Nancy Reagan at Paul Taylor Gala 1993 Jan. 7, 1981 Apr. 14
  - p. 95 *"La Bayadere" review; New York Post, New Tombstone," Le Figaro* 1996 June; ", 1996 May 7
- p. 96-97 "Nureyev's Partner, The Camera," New York Times 2000 June 4
  - p. 98 Funeral coverage, London Times 1993 Jan. 13
  - p. 99 Portrait 1992
  - p. 100 "Nureyev on Film" Festival, Walter Reade Cinema, NY 2000 June
  - p. 101 "Nureyev on Film" Festival publicity, New York Magazine 2000 June
  - p. 102 "Nureyev on Film" Festival pamphlet 2000 June
- p. 103 Paris Apartment post card; stage door head shot by Lucia Wayne 1960s
- p. 104-105 "Nureyev on Film," Boston Museum of Fine Arts leaflet 2001 Mar.
  - p. 106 At St. Bart's 1992

Book 33

p. 1 "La Fille Mal Gardee," Royal Ballet, by Beverly Gallegos 1970s

Book 33 (cont.)

- p. 2 "Giselle" rehearsal with Carla Fracci, La Scala 1981
- p. 3 "Swan Lake," Royal Ballet by Bill Reilly 1970s
- p. 4=5 "Toreador" pas de deux, London, photo by Pia Holm 1977
  - p. 6 Uris Theatre stage door with Big George, by Bill Reilly 1978
  - p. 7 "Manon" curtain calls, Royal Ballet 1970s
  - p. 8 Dick Cavett TV show, by Louis Peres 1977
  - p. 9 At stage door, by Bill Reilly 1977
- p. 10-12 Leaving Met stage door by Bill Reilly 1970s
  - p. 13 "Romeo and Juliet" with Merle Park and Royal Ballet, by Louis Peres 1970s
  - p. 14 Stage door birthday celebrations, New York by Louis Peres 1970s
  - p. 15 "Don Juan," National Ballet of Canada 1975
  - p. 16 Candid photo by Janis Emhardt 1960s
  - p. 17 Candid photo by Janis Emhardt 1960s
  - p. 18 Rehearsal candid 1960s
  - p. 19 "Swan Lake" with Cynthia Gregory by Beverly Gallegos 1978
- p. 20-21 Stage door candids by Bill Reilly 1970s
  - p. 22 "Sleeping Beauty," Royal Ballet by Janis Emhardt 1960s
  - p. 23 "Swan Lake" with Royal Ballet by Bill Reilly 1970s
- p. 24-25 "Swan Lake" by Bill Reilly 1970s
  - p. 28 "Swan Lake" with Royal Ballet by Bill Reilly 1978
  - p. 29 "Raymonda" by JudyCameron 1970s
- p. 30-31 "Nutcracker" rehearsal with Berlin Ballet by Louis Peres 1980
  - p. 34 Stage door candid by Bill Reilly 1970s
  - p. 35 Stage door candid by Vartoogian 1970s
  - p. 36 "Sleeping Beauty" with National Ballet of Canada 1972
  - p. 37 Stage door candid by Bill Reilly 1970s
  - p. 38 "Swan Lake" by Beverly Gallegos 1970s
  - p. 39 "Conservatoire" with London Festival Ballet by Bill Reilly 1978
  - p. 40 Stage door candid, London, by Enid Theobold 1976
  - p. 41 Rehearsal shot 1970s
  - p. 42 "The Lesson," curtain call, Uris Theatre, by Vartoogian 1977
  - p. 43 "The Lesson" curtain call, by Beverly Gallegos 1977
  - p. 44 "Swan Lake" curtain call by Louis Peres 1970s Book 34
  - p. 1 Stage Door candid 1974
  - p. 2-4 Stage door candids 1960s
  - p. 5 "La Bayadere," Royal Ballet 1960s
  - p. 6-7 "Sleeping Beauty" curtain calls with Fonteyn 1972
    - p. 8 "Raymonda" with Noella Pontois and the Paris Opera 1983
    - p. 9 "Pierrot Lunaire," "Songs of a Wayfarer," "The Lesson," and at Uris Theatre Stage door, photos by Bill Reilly 1977

Book 34 (cont.)

- p. 10 Nureyev's 39th birthday, leaving Uris Theatre 1977
- p. 11 London Coliseum banners 1981
- p. 12 At party with Valery Panov and Mikhail Baryshnikov Early 1970s
- p. 13 With Miss Piggy for "Muppets" TV show 1977
- p. 14-15 "Raymonda" curtain calls, Australian Ballet, by Louis Peres 1971
  - p. 16 "Sleeping Beauty," National Ballet of Candid, by Bill Reilly 1979
  - p. 17 Stage Door candid 1970s
  - p. 18 Stage door candid by Bill Reilly 1970s
  - p. 19 "Swan Lake" curtain call, Royal Ballet, by David Daniel 1970s
  - p. 20 Stage door candid by Bill Reilly 1978
  - p. 21 "Romeo and Juliet," Royal Ballet, by David Daniel 1970s
  - p. 22 "Swan Lake" curtain call by Vartoogian 1975
  - p. 23 "Giselle," National Ballet of Canada, by Bill Reilly 1978
  - p. 24 Stage door candid, Martha Graham season, by Bill Reilly 1977
  - p. 25 Stage door candid by Bill Reilly 1970s
  - p. 26 "Agon" with Royal Ballet by Ken Hillier 1973
  - p. 27 ABT Gala curtain calls: 1. to r.: Noella Pontois, Mihkail Baryshnikov, Cynthia Gregory, Nureyev, Erik Bruhn, A licia Alonso, Jorge Esquival, Eleanor d'Antuono, Ivan Nag, by Bill Reilly 1975
  - p. 28 "Swan Lake" curtain calls with Leslie Collier, Royal Ballet 1982
  - p. 29 "Giselle" with Eva Evdokimova, London Festival Ballet 1981
  - p. 30 "Swan Lake" curtain call, Royal Ballet, by Louis Peres 1970s
  - p. 31 With Toby Lebowitz outside Ballet Bookshop, New York, by Bill Reilly 1980s
  - p. 32 Stage door after Martha Graham Gala, by Bill Reilly 1974
  - p. 33 "Sleeping Beauty" curtain calls by Bill Reilly 1970s
  - p. 34 "La Bayadere" with Merle Mark 1970s
  - p. 35 "Sleeping Beauty" with Merle Park 1970s
  - p. 36 Leaving Met Stage Door, by Bill Reilly 1980 Book 35
- Book 35 p. 1 Signing Time Magazine in dressing room following performance of "Romeo and Juliet", photo by Lucia Wayne 1964
  - p. 2 "Don Quixote," photo by Janis Emhardt 1972
  - p. 3 With Lucette Aldous in "Don Quixote," photo by Janis Emhardt 1972
  - p. 4-5 Stage door portraits by Enid Theobald, London 1977
  - p. 6-7 Stage door portraits by Enid Theobald, London 1978
  - p. 8-9 Stage door portraits by Enid Theobald, London Late 1980s
  - p. 10 "Manfred," Paris Opera 1979
  - p. 11 Ad for "Manfred," Zurich Ballet, Kennedy Center, D.C. 1983
  - p. 12-13 "Manfred," Zurich Ballet 1981
  - p. 14-16 "Manfred" with Sandor Nemethy, Zurich Ballet 1982
    - p. 17 "Manfred" with Deborah Dobson, Zurich Ballet 1982
  - p. 18-19 "Manfred" with Zurich Ballet 1983

	Book 35 (cont.)
p. 20-21	"Manfred" with Zurich Ballet 1983
p. 22	"Manfred" with Zurich Ballet 1983
p. 23	"Manfred" with Dominique Khalfouni, Paris Opera 1979
p. 24	Rehearsing "Manfred," Paris Opera, Le Figaro 1979
p. 25	"Manon," with Royal Ballet, photo by Beverly Gallegos 1974
p. 26	Ad for "Don Quixote" and Zurich Opera 1983
p. 27	"Marco Spada," Rome Ballet, photo by Tarisa Morimoto 1981
p. 28	"Sleeping Beauty" with Royal Ballet, photo by Judy Cameron Late 1960s
p. 29	"Don Quixote" with Australia Ballet, photo by Jennie Walton 1973
p. 30-31	"Petrouchka," with Joffrey Ballet, photos by Beverly Gallegos 1979
p. 32-33	"Swan Lake" with Natalia Makarova for BBC-TV 1972
p. 34	"Don Juan," National Ballet of Canada, photo by Mike Humphrey 1974
p. 35	"Don Juan," National Ballet of Canada, photo by Bill Reilly 1974
p. 36-37	"Afternoon of a Faun" with Jennifer Penney and Royal Ballet 1972
p. 38-39	"Tristan" with Carolyn Carlson and Paris Opera 1975
p. 40-41	"Notre Dame" with Marseilles Ballet 1983
p. 42-43	"Miss Julie" with Cynthia Gregory and ABT, photos by Louis Peres 1979
p. 44	"Bach Suite" photo by Bill Reilly 1984
p. 45	"Bach Suite" with Paris Opera, photo by Andre Chano 1984
p. 46	"Prodigal Son" with Royal Ballet, photo by Mike Humphrey 1973
p. 47	"Prodigal Son" with Royal Ballet, photo by Edward Griffiths 1973
p. 48	Rehearsing "Dances at a Gathering" with Jerome Robbins 1970
p. 49	"Dances at a Gathering," Royal Ballet, photo by Leslie Spatt 1970
p. 50	"L'Apred midi d'un Faune" with Margot Fonteyn, London 1979
p. 51	"Side Show" with Lynn Seymour and Royal Ballet 1972
p. 52	With Murray Louis 1975
p. 53	Rehearsing "Moment" with Murray Louis, photo by Vartoogian 1978
p. 54	"Auerole," photo by Bill Reilly 1974
p. 55	"Auerole" with Paul Taylor, photo by Louis Peres 1974
p. 56-57	"Coppelia," National Ballet of Canada, photos by Beverly Gallegos 1975
p. 58	"Hamlet" with Royal Ballet, photo by Frederick Davis 1964
p. 59	"Hamlet" with Lynn Seymour and Royal Ballet, photo Zoe Dominic 1964
p. 60	"Flower Festival" photo by Vartoogian 1974
p. 61	"Flower Festival" photo by J. Sutherland 1974
p. 62	"From Sea to Shining Sea," (Paul Taylor Gala) curtain calls: Comden & Green, Baryshnikov, Nureyev, Gwen Verdon, photo by Bill Reilly 1981
p. 63	"From Sea to Shining Sea," (Paul Taylor Gala) with Baryshnikov and Paul Taylor Company, photo by Bill Reilly 1981
_	

p. 64 "Romeo and Juliet" curtain call by Vartoogian Early 1970s